#### University of California San Diego, RG005.20

Finding aid created by La Jolla Historical Society staff using RecordEXPRESS La Jolla Historical Society 7846 Eads Avenue La Jolla, California 92037 (858) 459-5335 https://lajollahistory.org/ 2023

#### **Descriptive Summary**

Title: University of California San Diego, RG005.20

Dates: 1950 - Present

Collection Number: RG005.20

Creator/Collector: La Jolla Historical Society

Extent: 2 linear feet

**Repository:** La Jolla Historical Society, La Jolla, California 92037

**Abstract**: The University of California San Diego Collection is made up of photographs, ephemera, and archival material collected by the La Jolla Historical Society since the 1930s to use for historical research and reference. This Collection contains information pertaining to academic and student life as well as buildings/structures, events and history. This material pertains to the history and heritage of La Jolla, California, its people, places and events. A container list is included in the PDF and HTML versions.

#### Language of Material: English

Access: The Collection is open for research

Publication Rights: The La Jolla Historical Society holds the copyright to any unpublished materials

Preferred Citation: Courtesy of the La Jolla Historical Society

#### Acquisition Information: RG005.20

**Biography/Administrative History:** The La Jolla Historical Society inspires and empowers the community to make La Jolla's diverse past a relevant part of contemporary life.

The La Jolla Historical Society's Collections encompass over 80 years of actively collecting archival material, books, maps, scrapbooks, ephemera, fine art, newspapers, street and land use files, business and personal documents and historic and archaeological artifacts. The Society boasts over 20,000 photographs, over 1000 postcards, 400-plus architectural drawings and approximately 200 oral history recordings.

Collecting was initiated by Howard Randolph and volunteers on the historical committee of the Library Association of La Jolla. The Collection began by gathering photographs and documentation in the late 1930s, which later became the nucleus of the La Jolla Historical Society's Collections. The Society was created in 1963.

Through many moves in location the Society continued collecting and expanding. Accumulated Collections took on its current construct in 2010 after the renovation of the La Jolla Historical Society's campus of structures in central La Jolla, which consists of the 1904 Wisteria Cottage and 1940s Balmer Annex used for exhibits and programming, and a 1909 cottage used for business and research offices. The late Ellen Browning Scripps' 1916 automobile garage was also renovated and now houses the Collection in a modern collections storage facility. Materials are housed in archival boxes, sleeves, envelopes and other archival-safe materials and are cared for according to standards and best practices of the museum profession. In 2016, the Society initiated new PastPerfect Museum Software to manage and catalog its Collections and in 2018 started using the Online Archive of California to upload searchable information from its

Collections to enable improved public access. The Society will continue these processes and look forward to utilizing new opportunities to collect, preserve and share the history of La Jolla.

**Scope and Content of Collection:** The University of California San Diego Collection is made up of photographs, ephemera, and archival material collected by the La Jolla Historical Society since the 1930s to use for historical research and reference. This Collection contains information pertaining to academic and student life as well as buildings/structures, events and history. This material pertains to the history and heritage of La Jolla, California, its people, places and events. A container list is included in the PDF and HTML versions.

#### **Container List Below**

#### RG005 – Subject Files (Large) Collection Box 20.1 – UC San Diego

Photographs #1	
<u>9</u> <u>-</u>	Series of photographs (2). Depicts a scale model of the Jacob's School of Engineering from multiple angles: one head-on, and the other from the east facing Geisel Library.
	Photograph. Depicts Alexis Smith's <i>Snake Path</i> (Stuart Collection) from a high vantage point from the east. Geisel Library can be seen.
	Photograph. Depicts the western side of University House. The outdoor pool can be seen.
	Photograph. Depicts Niki de Saint Phalle's <i>Sun God</i> (Stuart Collection) from the base of the archway looking up.
	Photograph. Depicts Alexis Smith's <i>Snake Path</i> (Stuart Collection) as well as surrounding walkways and landscape under construction from a high vantage point from the east facing Geisel Library.
	Photograph. Depicts Revelle College under construction. Galbraith, Bonner, Mayer, and Urey Halls can be seen at/near completion. "1960's"
	Photograph. Depicts from left to right, Farley and Erma O'Brien, Cecil Green, Ellen and Roger Revelle, and Richard Atkinson, as they pose in front of an illustration of the Faculty Club, possibly for the groundbreaking on the project. "January 29, 1987."
	Photograph. Depicts a small podium and several dozen seats arranged just behind the Powell Structural Systems Laboratory building.
	Photograph. Accompanying caption: "Pat Collum, UCSD planner, holding Coastal Commission Manual."
	Photograph. A candid shot depicting Paul Saltman looking to his right. Photograph. A candid shot depicting Richard Atkinson smiling at something out of frame. "April 23, 1987."
	Photograph (portrait). Depicts Dr. Joseph Grunwald, the first president of the Institute of the Americas.
	Photograph. Depicts Dr. Joseph Grunwald (president) and Dr. Richard Keatinge (vice president) of the Institute of the Americas posing in front of said building.
	Photograph. Depicts many students wearing caps and gowns at a graduation ceremony.
	Photograph (portrait). Depicts UCSD Connect Director, William Otterson.
	Photograph. Depicts a woman walking beside a street sign directing to campus tours.
	Photograph. Depicts the annual Watermelon Drop off the top floor of Urey Hall. The watermelon can be seen falling midair. "June 12, 1989."

Photograph. Depicts Dr. John West speaking into a microphone.
Photograph. Accompanying caption: "UCSD student strike – May 1969. Protesting in sympathy with students at UC Berkeley."
Photograph. Depicts professor Dr. Paul Saltman addressing a crowd
with microphone and speech in hand at a cultural rally. "September 29,
1985."
Photograph (portrait). Depicts professor Dr. Paul Saltman. "July 19, 1979."
Photograph. Depicts Dr. Paul Saltman writing on and gesturing
towards a chalkboard.
 Photograph. Depicts Paul Saltman talking to two women at a formal event. "April 24, 1975."
Photograph. Depicts a female student carrying a watermelon for the
annual Watermelon Drop while surrounded by news cameras.
Photograph. A blurry image depicts two students riding a seesaw at night. One student appears to be falling backwards off the seesaw.
Photograph. Depicts a large group of students protesting South African
apartheid. The front banner reads: "Don't Stand for Apartheid: Sit
Against It." "1985."
Photograph. Depicts Robert Swaine Reade reading out the protestor's
demands to Chancellor Richard Atkinson and other faculty in front of
the Chancellor's Complex.
Photograph. Depicts a young student holding up a sign in a large crowd
of protestors. The sign reads: "Stop Apart-hate! Free South Africa."
Photograph. Depicts a student protest. A large banner reads: "People, not bombs, Prevent Nuclear War!" "1983."
Photograph. Depicts a packet of papers on a desk. The top paper
includes a map of UCSD, and is titled "UCSD Traffic, Access and Parking
Study."
Photograph. Depicts a police officer posing for the camera on his motorcycle.
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss talking to developer Jack Naiman
at the opening ceremony of the Mandell Weiss Theater. "November 17, 1983."
Photograph (portrait, half length). Depicts Mandell Weiss. "La Jolla
Light, April 14."
Photograph (portrait, bust). Depicts Mandell Weiss.
Photograph. A candid shot depicting Mandell Weiss at a formal event.
"October 11."
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss and Eileen Vanderlaan at a formal
event. "La Jolla Light, January 7, 1988."
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss clapping at a formal event. "La Jolla
Light, March 27."
Photograph (portrait, bust). Depicts Mandell Weiss at an outdoor
event.

Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss speaking at a podium.
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss laughing. " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> March 20."
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss posing with arms crossed at Mandell-Weiss Eastgate City Park. "July 19."
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss putting hand on man's shoulder at an event. "June 9 <sup>th</sup> ."
Photograph. Depicts the annual Watermelon Toss at Urey Hall shortly after the moment of impact.
Photograph. Depicts a female student throwing an exceptionally long watermelon as part of the annual Watermelon Toss at Urey Hall.
Photograph. Depicts a young boy holding 3 balloons and drinking a canned beverage. One of the balloons reads "Celebrate UCSD Open House." " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> May 8, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts half a dozen scantily clad students performing in front of a large audience and several camera crews surrounding them, presumably as part of the festivities surrounding the Watermelon Drop. "1983/1984."
Photograph. Depicts paisley pattern graffiti on a wall in Revelle College.
Photograph. Depicts a male student (identified as Andrew Atkins) laying by the Revelle College Fountain. "January 1983."
Photograph. Depicts a woman clapping next to a wheel of fortune reading "The Off the Wall Street Dance." " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> August 30, 1990."
Photograph. Depicts the contemporary music ensemble of the UCSD Music Department.
Photograph. Depicts Richard Fleischner's <i>La Jolla Project</i> (Stuart Collection). "1984."
Photograph. Depicts a costumed performer as <i>Sun God</i> emerging from a large egg.
Photograph. Depicts Niki de Saint Phalle's <i>Sun God</i> (Stuart Collection) from a low angle.
Photograph. Depicts four women, the leadership for the "Friends of UCSD Theater," posing in front of University House. " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> October 30, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts two figures in hazmat suits. Caption: "Darren Harlow puts on knee pads as Kathy Piccotti goes in. They are taking asbestos insulation off pipes under lab benches." " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> July 13, 1989."
Photograph. Caption: "Paul Gutrecht, Jim Crawford, and Kim C. Walsh in the UCSD Theatre production of <i>Orestes</i> "
Photograph. Caption: "Shannon Steen, Scott Ripley, Elissa Adams, and Robert Owens in the UCSD Theatre production of <i>ACTION</i> "
Photograph. Depicts a formal event at UCSD, with what is purportedly

	a time capsule and its contents on a table in the foreground. " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> October 30, 1986."
	Photograph. Depicts the UCSD Medical Center Auxiliary leadership. Among them (from left to right) are Ellen MacVean, Audrey Geisel, Susan Stone, Penny West, and Jean Johnson. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , May 21, 1987."
	Photograph (portrait) with caption. Depicts Mandell Weiss and a quote regarding his view of philanthropy and the La Jolla Playhouse.
Photographs #2	
	Photograph. Caption: "UCSD's Center for Magnetic Recording Research held a dedication ceremony and laboratory tour today (March 27) in its new \$5.2 million, 57,000 square foot building." "1986."
	Photograph. Depicts a scale model of Geisel Library and several buildings in Earl Warren College from an eastern vantage point.
	Photograph. Caption: "The Center for Molecular Genetics' new \$7.6
	million facility at the University of California, San Diego will open Thursday May 7."
	Photograph (portrait). Depicts Mary Walshok, UCSD Dean of Extension.
	Series of photographs (3). Depict south, north, and east sides of a scale model of Jacobs School of Engineering.
	Photograph. Depicts the Mandell Weiss Theater from the front.
	Photograph. Depicts the Mandell Weiss Theater from the rear.
	Photograph. Caption: "Debris from fire at UCSD Watertank Art Studio." " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , November 18, 1982."
	Photograph. Caption: Model of prepared \$7.3 million teaching facility for School of Medicine UCSD." " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> January 27, 1977."
	Photograph. Caption: "Photo shows atrium entrance which joins two components of satellite medical facility for UCSD Medical Center to be built on east campus of University of California, San Diego."
	Photograph. Depicts Tim Morioka swimming the 200 breaststroke.
	Photograph. Depicts several members of the UCSD Aquatics Senior Team doing a team huddle and hand-stack while posing for the camera. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , October 24, 1985.
	Photograph. Depicts a young woman ready to dive off a diving board at the Canyonview Pool.
	Photograph. Depicts a golfer post-swing at the UCSD driving range.
	Photograph (portrait). Depicts former UCSD professor, Sally Ride.
	Photograph. Depicts student Carol Song speaking to Richard Atkinson.
	Photograph (portrait). Depicts UCSD physician Carole Hurray. " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> September 2, 1993."
	Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss posing with some dirt and a shovel at the Mandell Weiss Theater.
	Photograph. Depicts the Center for Molecular Genetics. " <i>La Jolla Light,</i> May 14, 1987."
	Photograph. Depicts a sign reading: "Welcome to UCSD. Parking permit

required. Vehicles without permit please use metered spaces."
Photograph. Depicts Richard Atkinson and others talking. A scale
model of the Warren College Apartments is seen in the foreground.
Photograph. Caption: "The theater at UCSD is pictured above as it
nears completion of its first phase."
Photograph. Depicts Mandell Weiss Theater from the side. "September 1987."
Photograph. Depicts the interior of the Mandell Weiss Theater. "September 1981."
Photograph. Depicts (from left) Penny West, Dr. Paul Saltman, and Suzanne Angelucci at MayFest. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , May 1, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts a man speaking to an audience as part of an Institute of the Americas event. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , October 24, 1985."
Photograph. Depicts Joseph Grunwald speaking at a podium by the entrance of the Institute of the Americas event.
Photograph. Depicts the Institute of the Americas plaza and fountain. "November 27, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts several leading members of the Institute of the Americas speaking in a panel. " <i>La Jolla</i> Light, July 31, 1986."
Photograph. Caption: "Student makes way up stairs behind Humanities Library on Revelle Campus at UCSD."
Photograph (portrait). Depicts professor, Dr. Benjamin Zweifach. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , April 22, 1971."
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of the School of Global Policy and Strategy. "1988."
Photograph. Depicts Richard Fleischner's <i>La Jolla Project</i> (Stuart Collection).
Photograph. Depicts Niki de Saint Phalle's <i>Sun God</i> (Stuart Collection) from a flat frontal angle. The archway is mostly uncovered by vines.
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of the Center for Magnetic Recording Research. "July 2, 1984."
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of Jacob's School of Engineering' southern side. "November 16, 1984."
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of the Stein Clinical Research Building, specifically its eastern side.
Photograph. Depicts leisurely students sitting and even playing guitar at Marshall College. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , May 11, 1989."
Photograph. Depicts a close-up, candid shot of Professor Sally Ride speaking into a microphone, presumably during a lecture. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , March 15, 1990."
Series of photographs (3, portraits). Depict professor and Provost of Marshall College, Dr. Joseph Watson. 1 photo dated: "April 20, 1978."
Photograph. Depicts Professor Joseph Watson giving a lecture in front of a chalkboard.
Photograph. Depicts signage on a building reading "UCSD Theatre."

Presumably depicts Mandell Weiss Theater.
Photograph. Depicts the seating inside of Mandell Weiss Theater.
Photograph. Depicts several large discarded white pipes at a
construction site. Stacks of bricks and a cement truck can be seen.
"1984 - 1985."
Photograph. Depicts a construction worker in overalls doing work at a
construction site. "1984 – 1985."
Photograph. Depicts a building, presumably a residential building,
being moved. "La Jolla Light, December 11, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts UCSD Alumni and political activist Angela Davis.
"La Jolla Light, 1984."
Photograph. Depicts Powell Structural Systems Laboratory, specifically
its northern side.
Photograph (portrait). Depicts Registrar and Admissions Officer,
Harold Temmer. "August 19, 1971."
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of Mandell Weiss Forum Theater,
specifically from its southern side. "La Jolla Light, April 28, 1989."
Photograph. Depicts a scale model of the School of Global Policy and
Strategy, specifically its northwestern side. "La Jolla Light, April 9,
1987."
Photograph. Depicts Provost of Revelle College, June Tapp. <i>La Jolla</i>
<i>Light</i> , July 22, 1976.
Photograph (portrait). Depicts UCSD Board of Trustees member and
Scripps Clinic President, Dr. Edmund Keeney. "1960's"
Photograph. Depicts Edmund Keeney laughing. "Early 1970's."
Photograph (portrait). Depicts Dean of the School of Medicine, Dr.
Joseph Stokes.
Photograph. Depicts Dr. Clifford Grobstein seated at a desk. "Early
1970's."
Photograph. Depicts a few students riding a seesaw beside a sleeping
homeless person in the foreground.
Photograph. Depicts Rita Atkinson standing beside a presentation
poster titled "UCSD Medical Center Auxiliary." " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , October
4, 1990." Rhotograph (portrait) Dopicts Dr. Robert C. Elliott. Professor of
Photograph (portrait). Depicts Dr. Robert C. Elliott, Professor of
English Literature. " <i>La Jolla</i> Light, May 30, 1974."
Photograph. Depicts guitarist Alexander Dunn holding his guitar. "May
14, 1987."
Series of photographs (2). Depict several scenes from the anniversary
luncheon of the UCSD Medical Center.
Photograph. Depicts a series of juxtaposed images and a title reading
"UCSD Summer Session." La Jolla Light. "April 10, 1986."
Photograph. Depicts an action shot of swimmer Chris Larralde
swimming in a pool.
Photograph. Depicts the entrance of Mandell Weiss Theater.

	Photograph. Depicts the east side of Geisel Library.
	Series of photographs (5, with caption). "A Closer Look at UCSD." Depicts various architectural features of campus buildings close up. <i>La</i> <i>Jolla Light</i> . January 26, 1984.
	Photograph. Depicts Mike Wizs and several other students performing a skit in front of Urey Hall for the annual Watermelon Drop. "June 16."
	Aerial photograph. Depicts Geisel Library and the surrounding campus, looking southwest towards La Jolla Village. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , January 8, 1976."
History	
	Document. "About the UCSD School of Medicine." Provides general information about its history and current operation. "August 18, 1971."
	Magazine article. "University of California at La Jolla: The Big Idea." " <i>San Diego Magazine,</i> June 1957."
	Newsletter article (incomplete, by Ellen Revelle). "Reminiscences: Early UCSD History: Memories of the Founding of UCSD." <i>Chronicles</i> . April 2004.
	Newsletter article. "Official 'Day' for Ellen Scripps Proclaimed." <i>Bear Facts</i> . November 1966.
	Booklet. "Thirty Years of Oceanids: A History From 1952 to 1982." <i>Oceanids</i> . 1982.
	Newspaper article (editorial, by Roger Revelle, 2 copies). "UCSD: How dream came true."
	Newspaper article. "Slide Showing To Highlight Library History." June 4, 1969.
	Newspaper article. "Memory plays over serious moments in UCSD's history." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "January 17, 1985."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD at 25: A Dream That Became a Top Research University." <i>Los Angeles Times</i> . November 17, 1985.
	Booklet (2 copies). "Growing Up Together: The University of California's One Hundred-Year Partnership with the San Diego Region" (pgs. 244 – 276). <i>The Journal of San Diego History</i> . Volume 47, No. 4. Fall 2001.
	Academic paper (3 copies). "'Preparing the Soil' for UC San Diego: Land, Thoroughfares, and Local Expectations." 2017.
	Magazine article. "UCSD's 25 <sup>th</sup> : The Making of a Great University." <i>San Diego Magazine</i> . October 1985.
	Magazine article. "UCSD: The Discovery Factory." <i>San Diego Magazine</i> . November 1985.
	Journal article. "A Few More Pieces of the Puzzle: Collections Documenting San Diego History at the University of California, San Diego." <i>Journal of San Diego History</i> . "Spring 1991."
People #1	Newspaper article. "High marks for incoming chancellor." Re: Richard

Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "March 20, 1980."
Magazine article. "How It Is – The Science Jungle [by Paul Saltman]."
Harper's Magazine. February 1967.
Resume (Mary Livingstone Beebe). List of awards, authored
lectures/articles, and positions held. During or after 1984.
Newspaper article. "Revelle: UCSD's Founding Father Looks Forward at 72." Re: Roger Revelle. <i>Los Angeles Times</i> . "March 15, 1981."
Newspaper article. "Unlimited Inquiry Essential, Revelle Says At UC Rites." Re: Roger Revelle. <i>San Diego Union</i> . "October 2, 1965."
Newspaper article. "Atkinson reflects on two years." Re: Richard Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 8, 1982.
Newspaper article. "Med School picks dean." Re: Dr. Eric Wahrenbrock. "July 13, 1978."
Newspaper article. "Chancellor York Welcomed At Reception On Campus." Re: Herbert York. <i>San Diego Union</i> . "November 7, 1961."
Newspaper article. "Fete in La Jolla To Honor Dr. York." Re: Herbert York. "November 7, 1961."
Newspaper article. "Revelle selects new provost." Re: Dr. Chia-Wie Woo. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 12, 1979.
Newspaper article. "Scripps professor in key U.S. post." Re: Dr. H. William Menard. April 6, 1978.
Newspaper article. "New chancellor sets tone of harmony." Re: Richard Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 10, 1980.
Newspaper article (column). "At 100, Weiss merits homage." Re: Mandell Weiss. " <i>San Diego Union</i> , April 18, 1991."
Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss Calls Theater the Secret of His Longevity." April 18, 1991.
Academic article. "The Biology of a University: Growth and Development of the University of California, San Diego [by Paul Saltman]." <i>BioScience</i> . June 1975.
Newspaper article (news brief). "New chair at UCSD Engineering." Re: Francine Berman. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 10, 2003.
Newspaper article. "John Chancellor makes local news: Journalist vacations here before forum." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 9, 1986.
Newspaper article. "At bedside, in schools, doctor's goal is wholeness." Re: Dr. Doris Howell. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "March 11, 1993."
Newspaper article. "The Ted Kennedy of UCSD? Non-candidate Saltman in the running." Re: Paul Saltman. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . September 20, 1979.
Newspaper article. "Charter buzz spices Clinton speech." Re: Bill Clinton. <i>La Jolla Village News</i> . "June 20, 1997."
Press release. Announcing Dr. Wayne Akeson as dean of the School of Medicine. <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . May 6, 1986.
Newspaper article. "Program benefits all involved." Re: Dr. Robert Singer. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "December 18, 1980."

<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Researcher, professor elected to Arts, Sciences Academy." Re: Frank M. Huennekens &amp; Robert Elliot. May 30, 1974.</li> <li>Magzine article. "Look What 350 Days of Sunshine Has Done to Our Brains." Article features photos of Dr. Jonas Salk, David Hale, Des McAnuff, Dr. Charles Edwards, Dr. Francis Crick, and Helen Copley.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD chancellor has view from 'an island in the sky'." Re: Richard Atkinson. San Diego Tribune. August 17, 1990.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Joe Rubinger never really retired: Learning dominates lifetime pursuits of ICL founder." La Jolla Light. "September 6, 1990."</li> <li>Press release. "UCSD's Faustina Solis Honored." University of California, San Diego. April 3-, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Renowned ally of theater, Mandell Weiss dies at 102." La Jolla Light.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. 'August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. 'August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. Chother 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article "Wary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Neurosciences not head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li< th=""><th></th><th></th></li<></ul>		
<ul> <li>Brains." Article features photos of Dr. Jonas Salk, David Hale, Des MCAnuff, Dr. Charles Edwards, Dr. Francis Crick, and Helen Copley.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD chancellor has view from 'an island in the sky'." Re: Richard Atkinson. San Diego Tribune. August 17, 1990.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Joe Rubinger never really retired: Learning dominates lifetime pursuits of ICL founder." La Jolla Light. "September 6, 1990."</li> <li>Press release. "UCSD's Faustina Solis Honored." University of California, San Diego. April 3-, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Renowned ally of theater, Mandell Weiss dies at 102." La Jolla Light. [Wenspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Reinding mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. Cotober 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander: May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Borson to Head Alr Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed</li></ul>		
<ul> <li>sky'." Re: Richard Atkinson. San Diego Tribune. August 17, 1990.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Joe Rubinger never really retired: Learning dominates lifetime pursuits of ICL founder." La Jolla Light. "September 6, 1990."</li> <li>Press release. "UCSD's Faustina Solis Honored." University of California, San Diego. April 3-, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Renowned ally of theater, Mandell Weiss dies at 102." La Jolla Light.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Green Revensent to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute" University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] aw</li></ul>	E	Brains." Article features photos of Dr. Jonas Salk, David Hale, Des McAnuff, Dr. Charles Edwards, Dr. Francis Crick, and Helen Copley.
<ul> <li>dominates lifetime pursuits of ICL founder." La Jolla Light. "September 6, 1990."</li> <li>Press release. "UCSD's Faustina Solis Honored." University of California, San Diego. April 3-, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Renowned ally of theater, Mandell Weiss dies at 102." La Jolla Light.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Gorens the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Gorens the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeron</li></ul>	S	sky'." Re: Richard Atkinson. San Diego Tribune. August 17, 1990.
<ul> <li>San Diego. April 3-, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Renowned ally of theater, Mandell Weiss dies at 102." La Jolla Light.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> </ul>	d	lominates lifetime pursuits of ICL founder." La Jolla Light. "September
<ul> <li>102." La Jolla Light.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Greens give \$1 million to UCSD." Re: Cecil and Ida Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Green Series." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.</li> <li>Letter to the editor (by Richard Atkinson). "Chancellor expresses thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> </ul>	1	102." La Jolla Light.
<ul> <li>thanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Local surgeon one of few chosen to perform new spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> </ul>	(	Green. La Jolla Light. July 17, 1986.
<ul> <li>spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. La Jolla Light. November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "Richard Atkinson wins Hahn Visionary Award." La Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994." Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt. Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984." Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985. Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson. Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>	t	hanks." La Jolla Light. "August 21, 1986."
Jolla Light. "November 17, 1994."Newspaper article. "Neurosciences chief selected." Re: Wigbert C. Wiederholt.Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson. Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989. Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978." Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."	S	spinal technique." Re: Steven Garfin. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 27, 1986.
<ul> <li>Wiederholt.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Leading mathematician joins UCSD: Atkinson says appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). <i>National Aeronautics and Space Administration</i>. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March 15, 1984."</li> <li>Newspaper article and accompanying photos (4). Section titled "On the Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 7, 1965. Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). <i>National Aeronautics and Space Administration</i>. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen and Roger Revelle were present. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 7, 1965.</li> <li>Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior." Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). <i>National Aeronautics and Space Administration</i>. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>	а	appointment is a major recruiting coup." Re: Shing-Tung Yau. "March
<ul> <li>Interview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mary Alexander." May 24, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>	L	Light Side" Covers the dedication of Revelle College, at which Ellen
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Sorenson to Head Air Scientific Team: Will Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>	Ι	nterview article. "Mary Rose Alexander: Muir College Senior."
<ul> <li>Deal With Star Wars Defense." Re: Harold Sorenson.</li> <li>Press release. "Former Astronaut Sally Ride Appointed Director of the UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>UC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June 16, 1989.</li> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space Administration. August 1987.</li> <li>Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."</li> </ul>	l	JC California Space Institute." University of California, San Diego. June
Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions" "March 23, 1978." Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."	S	Short biography (of Dr. Sally K. Ride). National Aeronautics and Space
Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los Angeles Times, April 25, 1991."	F	Photograph with caption. Caption: "Dr. Sing H. Lee of Del Mar, right a physicist at UCSD, receives a [NASA] award for his contributions"
	Ν	Newspaper article. "Mandell Weiss' Celebration of a Century." "Los

commemorate his birthday. La Jolla Light. "April 30, 1989."
Newspaper article (incomplete). "-ulty expresses its support [] UCSD Chancellor Atkinson." Re: Richard Atkinson. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , September 16, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Vice chancellor bows at UCSD." "October 2, 1980."
Newspaper article. "First lady praises her predecessor at Eleanor Roosevelt College dedication." Re: Hillary Clinton. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "February 2, 1995."
Newspaper article. "Two Scripps scientists to be honored." Re: Fred
Spiess & Thomas Jordan. "San Diego Tribune, June 1, 1983."
Newspaper article. "Posthumous award to UCSD professor." Re: Averill Liebow. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 3, 1979.
Newspaper article. "Ousted dean files \$6 million suit against UCSD." Re: Beverly Varga. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "November 12, 1987."
Newspaper article. "Regents Name Galbraith New UCSD Chancellor." Re: John Galbraith. <i>La Jolla Sentinel</i> . November 22, 1964.
Newspaper article. "Faustina Solis named provost of Third College at UCSD." "February 11, 1982."
Letter to the editor. "Provost Watson writes: The case for Third College." Re: Joseph Watson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "December 4, 1975."
Newspaper article. "Dean terminated." Re: Beverly Varga. <i>UCSD Guardian</i> . November 24, 1986.
Newspaper article. "Questions Surround Firing of Award-Winning Dean at UCSD." Re: Beverly Varga. <i>Los Angeles Times</i> . December 14, 1986.
Newspaper article. "York aids university fund drive." Re: Herbert York. "July 29, 1976."
Newspaper article. "Dr. York heads nuclear panel." Re: Herbert York. "February 8, 1979."
Newspaper article. "Dr. York at UCSD plans energy talk." Re: Herbert York. February 14, 1974.
Newspaper article. "Carter names York to group." Re: Herbert York. "June 30, 1977."
Newspaper article. "Man at Peace: Issues still preoccupy developer of A-bomb." Re: Herbert York. <i>San Diego Union</i> . February 6, 1989.
Newspaper article. "Atom Bomb Pioneer Battles to Slow Nuclear Arms 'Race to Oblivion." Re: Herbert York. <i>Los Angeles Times</i> . November 20, 1983.
Newspaper article. "Don't use N-weapons first, prof urges." Re: Herbert York. <i>San Diego Tribune</i> . November 29, 1983.
Newspaper article. "National academy names local scientists." Re: Harvey Itano & Harmon Craig. "May 3, 1979."
Newspaper article. "UCSD woman is fired; discrimination charged." Re: Maryann Herbenar. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "Saxon: calmness returning to UCSD." Re: David

<ul> <li>Saxon. La Jolla Light. June 7, 1979.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UC President Saxon here; pickets mar visit." Re: David Saxon. La Jolla Light. "October 16, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "9 To Study Pay, Benefits In Military." Re: Herbert York. Copley News Service. June 28, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Decade Puts Dimension On Hope, Realization [by Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York K. Febr</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>David Saxon. La Jolla Light. "October 16, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "9 To Study Pay, Benefits In Military." Re: Herbert York. Copley News Service. June 28, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Decade Puts Dimension On Hope, Realization [by Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York, February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "9 To Study Pay, Benefits In Military." Re: Herbert York. <i>Copley News Service</i>. June 28, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Decade Puts Dimension On Hope, Realization [by Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. <i>University of California, San Diego</i>.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. Evbruary 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Accademic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH</i>. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>York. <i>Copley News Service</i>. June 28, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Decade Puts Dimension On Hope, Realization [by Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. <i>University of California, San Diego</i>.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." <i>University of California, San Diego</i>. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Accademic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH</i>. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "<i>Los Angeles Times</i>, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Par. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Decade Puts Dimension On Hope, Realization [by Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. Kan Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York, February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Paul Saltman]." San Diego Union. September 18, 1977.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York, February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "One man campaign to stop Saltman." Re: Paul Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD bestows Revelle Medal for third time." Re: Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH</i>. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Kenneth Hill. La Jolla Light. September 18, 1986.</li> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	 Saltman. La Jolla Light. January 31, 1980.
<ul> <li>Folder. "Health Sciences." Includes profiles of many faculty members of UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California, San Diego.</li> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Documents (3 copies, minor variations). "Paul Saltman, Professor of Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	UCSD who are medical researchers or doctors. University of California,
<ul> <li>Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California, San Diego. March 1981, August 9, 1976.</li> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
<ul> <li>Press release. "Peter Smith Named to Bolivar Chair." University of California, San Diego. February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." CHEMTECH. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	Biology." Re: Short biography of Paul Saltman. University of California,
<ul> <li><i>California, San Diego.</i> February 20, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH.</i> September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>William McElroy. La Jolla Light. May 31, 1979.</li> <li>Article (by Paul Saltman). "On the need for new myths and the search for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH</i>. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>for new meanings."</li> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH.</i> September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?." <i>CHEMTECH</i>. September 1980.</li> <li>Newspaper article (editorial, by Paul Saltman). "A Professor's Plea for Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times, October 8, 1967."</li> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	Academic article (by Paul Saltman). "Your ethics or mine?."
<ul> <li>Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Harvard University, May 7, 1986.</li> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	Teaching: How Does It Feel To Be Mediocre?." "Los Angeles Times,
<ul> <li>Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth College, April 27, 1983.</li> <li>Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.</li> </ul>	Speech. "Strategic Defense: From World War II To The Present [by Dr.
Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of Dr. Herbert York. February 27, 1974.	Speech. "Thinking About The Nuclear Arms Race or Why It Is So Hard To Do Much About It [by Dr. Herbert York]." Presented at Dartmouth
Degument (incomplete) Single page of what appears to be a short	Document. "Dr. Herbert York, Professor of Physics." Short biography of
	Document (incomplete). Single page of what appears to be a short
biography of Dr. Herbert York.	
Correspondence and attached resume (Beverly Varga). From Steven	
Cooper to Faustina Solis. Regarding Beverly Varga's "unbecoming" behavior as Dean of Marshall College. October 19, 1986.	
Correspondence. From Marsha Harris to Dr. Joseph Watson. A call for	
an investigation into the removal of Marshall College Dean, Beverly	an investigation into the removal of Marshall College Dean, Beverly
Varga. December 4, 1986.	
Correspondence. From Marsha Harris to UCSD professors. Request for faculty support for student-led action protesting the removal of	

<ul> <li>Marshall College Dean, Beverly Varga. November 20, 1986.</li> <li>Correspondence. From Zephyr Goldsmith to Richard Atkinson Expressing disagreement regarding the removal of Marshall College Dean, Beverly Varga. November 5, 1986.</li> <li>Correspondence. From Harriet Louise Happel to Dr. Joseph Watson Requesting an investigation into the removal of Marshall College Dean Beverly Vargas. December 8, 1986.</li> <li>Newsletter article. "Niki De Saint Phalle, 1930 – 2002." Report on Phalle's passing, includes short biography and overview of her many works. <i>VIEW</i>. July, August, September 2002.</li> <li>Magazine article. "They Give And They Get Involved." Regarding Mandell Weiss' patronage of the Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>Ranch &amp; Coass Magazine</i>. December 1987.</li> <li>Document (packet). "University of California, San Diego Announces "Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Briel chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers.' Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, &amp; Ivor Royston.</li> <li>People #2</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mcdical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City Light</i>. June 9, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD student is sent back to court." Re: Kristen</li> </ul>
<ul> <li>Expressing disagreement regarding the removal of Marshall College Dean, Beverly Varga. November 5, 1986.</li> <li>Correspondence. From Harriet Louise Happel to Dr. Joseph Watson. Requesting an investigation into the removal of Marshall College Dean Beverly Vargas. December 8, 1986.</li> <li>Newsletter article. "Niki De Saint Phalle, 1930 – 2002." Report on Phalle's passing, includes short biography and overview of her many works. <i>VIEW</i>. July, August, September 2002.</li> <li>Magazine article. "They Give And They Get Involved." Regarding Mandell Weiss' patronage of the Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>Ranch &amp; Coast Magazine</i>. December 1987.</li> <li>Document (packet). "University of California, San Diego Announces "Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Briel chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers.' Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, &amp; Ivor Royston.</li> <li>People #2</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Phillp Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. University City Light. June 9, 1988.</li> </ul>
Correspondence. From Harriet Louise Happel to Dr. Joseph Watson. Requesting an investigation into the removal of Marshall College Dean Beverly Vargas. December 8, 1986. Newsletter article. "Niki De Saint Phalle, 1930 – 2002." Report on Phalle's passing, includes short biography and overview of her many works. <i>VIEW</i> . July, August, September 2002. Magazine article. "They Give And They Get Involved." Regarding Mandell Weiss' patronage of the Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>Ranch &amp; Coast Magazine</i> . December 1987. Document (packet). "University of California, San Diego Announces "Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Brief chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988. Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers.' Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, & Ivor Royston. <b>People #2</b> Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 2, 1988. Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988." Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City Light</i> . June 9, 1988.
<ul> <li>Newsletter article. "Niki De Saint Phalle, 1930 – 2002." Report on Phalle's passing, includes short biography and overview of her many works. <i>VIEW</i>. July, August, September 2002.</li> <li>Magazine article. "They Give And They Get Involved." Regarding Mandell Weiss' patronage of the Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>Ranch &amp; Coast Magazine</i>. December 1987.</li> <li>Document (packet). "University of California, San Diego Announces "Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Brief chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers.' Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, &amp; Ivor Royston.</li> <li>People #2</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. June 2, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City Light</i>. June 9, 1988.</li> </ul>
Mandell Weiss' patronage of the Mandell Weiss Theater. Ranch & Coast Magazine. December 1987.Document (packet). "University of California, San Diego Announces "Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Bried chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988.Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers." Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, & Ivor Royston.People #2Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. La Jolla Light. June 2, 1988.Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. University City Light. June 9, 1988.
<ul> <li>"Virtues and Vices," A Neon Sculpture by Bruce Nauman." Brief chronology of Nauman's life and list of all his art exhibitions. October 28, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Federal agency's report clears UCSD researchers.' Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, &amp; Ivor Royston.</li> <li>People #2</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> June 2, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City Light.</i> June 9, 1988.</li> </ul>
Re: Steven Boyce, Mark Green, John Hansbrough, & Ivor Royston.People #2Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. La Jolla Light. June 2, 1988.Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. University City Light. June 9, 1988.
People #2         Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. La Jolla Light. June 2, 1988.         Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."         Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. University City, Light. June 9, 1988.
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD Eye Center gives the gift of sight: Baby travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. June 2, 1988.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City Light</i>. June 9, 1988.</li> </ul>
travels from Italy for operation." Re: Stuart Brown. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 2, 1988. Newspaper article. "Medical school professor elected to national society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988." Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City, Light</i> . June 9, 1988.
society." Re: Stephen Pandol, American Society for Clinical Investigation." "June 9, 1988." Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City</i> <i>Light</i> . June 9, 1988.
Newspaper article. "4 UCSD professors win Guggenheims." Re: Philip Kitcher, Halbert White, Don Wayne, and Peter Evans. <i>University City</i> <i>Light</i> . June 9, 1988.
Crabtree. La Jolla Light. "May 26, 1988."
Newspaper article. "Atkinson is supported in wake of settlement." Rea Richard Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "February 6, 1986."
Newspaper article. "Alums call for probe into Varga dismissal." Res Beverly Varga. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 18, 1986.
Newspaper article (2 copies). "Author examines war's religious implications." Re: William Mahedy. <i>University City Light</i> . November 27, 1986.
Newspaper article (attached to above). "Surgeon to perform new spinal technique: Newly developed operation takes on problems such as curvature of the spine." Re: Steven Garfin. <i>University City Light</i> November 27, 1986.
Newspaper article. "New medical school dean places emphasis on patient care." Re: Brunildo Herrero. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "December 11 1986."

Newspaper article. "Locked out dean was taken by surprise." Re: Beverly Varga. <i>University City Light.</i> "November 20, 1986."
Newspaper article. "New immigration bill is only a stopgap, local educators say." Re: Richard Sinkin and Kitty Calavita. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "November 6, 1986."
Newspaper article. "Midwifery finds niche in modern medical care: UC San Diego professor developed local training program for nurses." Re: Vanda Lops. <i>University City Light</i> . November 6, 1986.
Newspaper article. "Pirates' lives more grim than daring." Re: Robert Ritchie. <i>University City Light</i> . November 6, 1986.
Newspaper article. "UCSD cancer researcher receives award for work." Re: Adrienne Brian. <i>University City Light</i> . "October 30, 1986."
Newspaper article. "UCSD Chancellor cited for Judaism program." Re: Richard Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "Alzheimer's discovery based on local research. Re: George Glenner. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "March 26, 1987."
Newspaper article. "Medical students travel to Soviet Union." Re: John Ellison, Darryl Palmer, and Jennifer Trapp. <i>University City Light</i> . May 7, 1987.
Newspaper article. "McElroy will disband advisors." Re: William McElroy's resignation.
Newspaper article. "McElroy fights county over house tax." Re: William McElroy.
Newspaper article (2 copies). "McElroy, editor feud over budget." Re: William McElroy & Gerald Warren. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "December 28, 1978."
Newspaper article. "Chancellor McElroy on what's happening at UCSD: Federal Support Up." Re: William McElroy. August 2, 1973.
Newspaper article. "McElroy views UCSD's progress." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 25, 1979.
Newspaper article. "Catching fireflies is more than child's summer game." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . August 12, 1982.
Newspaper article (2 copies). "McElroy: No way I'll resign." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "UCSD's Orient express." Re: William McElroy. "July 26, 1979."
Newspaper article (2 copies). "Rough time for McElroy." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "June 21, 1979."
Newspaper article. "'No Confidence' for McElroy." Re: William McElroy. La Jolla Light. "May 31, 1979."
Newspaper article (editorial). "Cooperation needed now at University." Re: William McElroy. "June 21, 1979."
Newspaper article (editorial). "McElroy censure a serious step." Re: William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 31, 1979.
Newspaper article. "Saxon: Calmness returning to UCSD." Re: David Saxon & William McElroy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 7, 1979.

	ewspaper article. "Honor goes to McElroy." Re: William McElroy. June , 1977.
B	ewspaper article. "La Jollans named directors for California First ank." Re: William McElroy, Alden Johnson, & F. Seth Brown. c. 1974. ewspaper article. "Science group elects McElroy." Re: William IcElroy.
01	ewspaper article. "UCSD's Regent's lecturer views American progress f social change." Re: Frances Fitzgerald. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 13, 986.
g	ewspaper article. "Watson chosen: New vice chancellor outlines his oals." Re: Joseph Watson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "June 18, 1981." ewspaper article. "Marines find the best of a few good men on
ca Li	ampus at UCSD." Re: Richard Atkinson & Alto Lee Jerkins III. <i>La Jolla ight</i> . December 13, 1984.
T	ewspaper article. "UCSD commencement honors some class acts." Re: imothy Drusselhaus. "May 31, 1984."
Je	ewspaper article. "Jeremy pulls a Nixon: Silly student signs off." Re: eremy Charlton. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "October 2, 1980."
R M	ewspaper article. "Third College faculty members awarded grants." e: Edward Alexander, Carlos Blanco, Arthur Diaz, Ramon Pinon Jr., Iichael Real, & John Waterhouse. "January 17, 1974."
rı	ewspaper article (editorial) and accompanying cartoon. "Time to end umors at UCSD." Re: Beverly Varga. <i>University City Light</i> . "December 8, 1986."
V	ewspaper article. "Andalcio case sheds light on firing." Re: Beverly arga & Russell Andalcio. <i>The UCSD Guardian</i> . November 24, 1986.
G	ewspaper article. "A former president visits the university." Re: erald Ford. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , March 1, 1979."
В	ewspaper article. "UCSD grad named: Frank Phillips to serve on oard of Regents." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
p	ewspaper article. "Kennedy alters UCSD visit." Re: Edward Kennedy residential campaign. c. 1979.
R	ewspaper article. "Atkinson reflects on first year as chancellor." Re: ichard Atkinson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 22, 1981.
М	ewspaper article. "UC program gives practical experience." Re: Iarilyn Wilson & Academic Internship Program. "August 27, 1981."
R	ress release. "UCSD Biologist Elected to National Honorary Society." e: Donald Helinski & American Academy of Arts and Sciences. <i>UCSD</i> <i>Tews</i> . May 14, 1987.
E	ewspaper article. "Glamor's a myth in world of espionage: UCSD xtension class points to the realism in a terrorist society." Re: Denis ina.
N	ewspaper article. "Biennial exhibit shows artist as critic." Re: Bruce auman.
N	ewspaper article. "La Jollan's 80 years old and still going to school."

	e: J. Wilson Getsinger. July 10, 1975.
	ewspaper article. "UCSD professor receives \$168,000 tax-free grant."
	e: Ramón Gutierrez. "January 20, 1983."
	ewspaper article. "'Liberated Man' will share his secrets." Re: Warren
Fa	arrell. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 10, 1980.
Ν	ewspaper article. "Spiro named to first Presidential Chair." Re:
Μ	elford Spiro. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . September 2, 1982.
	ewspaper article. "Out of this world: Astronomer talks about 'black oles' and other such mysteries." Re: Andrew Fraknoi. "July 1, 1982."
N	ewspaper article (incomplete). "UCSD professor named to No. [];
	razer takes over as academic vice president of UC's []" Re: William razer. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 23, 1981.
Ν	ewspaper article. "Chamberlain retires." Re: Martin Chamberlain. c. ecember 31, 1980.
N	ewspaper article. "Silly student gets serious support." Re: Jeremy harlton. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 1, 1980.
	ewspaper article. "Suddenly he's a High Roller." Re: Gary O'Hara. <i>La olla Light</i> . April 17, 1980.
	ewspaper article. "Her goal is out of this world." Re: Kathryn Sullivan. a <i>Jolla Light</i> . May 15, 1980.
	ewspaper article. "UCSD professor heads state unit." Re: Faustina blis. "December 11, 1975."
	ewspaper article. "M. Lea Rudee named dean of engineering." "May 6, 982."
So	ewspaper article. "Professors pessimistic about Polish situation." Re: olidarity (Polish trade union), Peter Gourevitch, & Joel Moses. <i>La Jolla ight</i> . December 31, 1981.
A	ewspaper article. "Two UCSD faculty members elected to National cademy of Sciences." Re: Daniel Steinberg & Melford Spiro. "April 29, 982."
Н	ewspaper article. "Cancer center president elected." Re: Leo R.B. endrikson, Theodore Gildred Cancer Center Facility. "January 28, 982."
	ewspaper article. "UCSD administration changes reported." Re: lifford Grobstein & John Moxley III. "May 24, 1973."
	ewspaper article. "4 elected to UCSD Foundation." Re: Robert
B	allantyne, Jack McDonald, Frank Hope, & Eben Dobson. "November 5, 1973."
Ν	ewspaper article. "Key UC post goes to Ohio educator." Re: Richard rmitage. "January 9, 1978."
Ν	ewspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD Extension marks 10 <sup>th</sup> year." Re: fartin Chamberlain. "March 11, 1976."
N	ewspaper article. "UCSD gets alumni aide." Re: Joan Langness, Alumni
	Friends. "July 18, 1974."
N	ewspaper article. "Jackson named to UCSD post." Re: Gabriel Jackson,

	associate dean for graduate studies. "July 29, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "La Jolla physician believes in hospices for
	terminally ill." Re: Doris Howell & San Diego Hospice Corp. La Jolla
	<i>Light</i> . "January 7, 1982."
	Newspaper article. "Area Health Education Center elects new regional
	director; Professor Nolan Penn replaces David Allan." La Jolla Light.
	March 4, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Dr. Mandell charged by board." Re: Arnold Mandell & over-prescriptions for Chargers players. "July 29, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Bucko joins clinic staff." Re: Carroll Bucko & Scripps Clinic Rancho Bernardo. September 9, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Neon artist Pierce—making light of art." Re: Mike Pierce. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 24, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Employe [sic] claims UCSD bias." Re: Johnathan Mathis. "August 26, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Artistic evolution is focus of talk." Re: Paul Brach. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	Newspaper article. "Revelle selects new provost." Re: Revelle College & Chia-Wie Woo. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 12, 1979.
	Newspaper article. "Dr. June Tapp new provost." Re: Revelle College.
	La Jolla Light. July 22, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "A professional duel; Is a recession coming our way?" Re: Donald Bear & Richard Attiyeh. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "June 21, 1979."
	Interview notes (handwritten). "Revelle interview." Re: Roger Revelle.
	Newspaper article. "La Jolla has a rich history of Nobel achievers." Re: Georges Palade & Gerald Edelman. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "September 26, 1996."
Campus / Buildings	
0	Newspaper article. "The Farms: a not-so-serene history." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	November 19, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD student apartments approved." Re: Camp
	Snoopy. January 23, 1975.
	Newspaper article. "Magnetic Center design chosen." Re: Center for Magnetic Recording Research. "July 12, 1984."
	Newspaper article. "New center gives UCSD a big edge." Re: Center for
	Magnetic Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 3, 1986.
	Newspaper article. "Regents give OK to grad school design." Re:
	Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific Studies. The
	<i>Tribune</i> . March 20, 1987.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD engineering center invites progress." Re:
	Engineering Building Unit II. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "December 1, 1994."
	Magazine article. "University gallery explores cutting edge
	architecture." " <i>Décor &amp; Style</i> ." "April 1998."
	architecture. Decor & sigle. April 1990.

Newspaper article. "Ground breaking marks era for Third College." "July 20, 1978."
Pamphlet (map). "UCSD Campus Map." Includes campus map, directory, and card advertising the UCSD Bookstore. 1994.
Pamphlet (map). "University of California, San Diego: Parking maps, shuttle routes." 1997-1998.
Pamphlet. "UCSD Campus Tours."
Newspaper article. "Plaque Missing From (Louis Rose) Monument On UCSD Campus." "October 23, 1969."
Newspaper article. "New Research Institute Slated for La Jolla Campus." August 6, 1963.
Newspaper article. "Stull Urges UCSD To Sell La Jolla Farms Acreage."
Newspaper article. "A Peek Into Future At UC Campus." <i>San Diego Union</i> . February 15, 1963.
Newspaper article. "UCSD to add antenna to Mt. Soledad tower." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 23, 1991.
Pamphlet (map). "UCSD Capital Project Update." 2004-2005.
Pamphlet (map). UCSD campus map and directory. During or after 2001.
Newspaper article. "Third College Construction under way." " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , February 13, 1975."
Newspaper article. "Decision on center undecided." Re: National Humanities Center. " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , February 13, 1975."
Page from container (map). UCSD campus map and directory. Anywhere from 1983-1993.
Map. "University of California, San Diego." Map and directory of UCSD Campus. September 21, 2000.
Magazine. "Discover UCSD! Information for transfers." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . 1998-1999
Pamphlet. "Explore UCSD!" <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . During or after 1997.
Documents (2, draft). "U SEE UCSD Behind the Scenes." Behind the scenes tour of UCSD, including itinerary and map.
Pamphlet. "Campus and Bus Route Map." Includes map and brief description of UCSD.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Despite apprehensions, a campus crossroads becomes the center of attention." Re: Price Center. <i>La lalla Light</i> "Japuage 17, 1000."
<i>Jolla Light.</i> "January 17, 1990." Newspaper article. "Price Center opens: UCSD student center almost
complete, tenants moving in." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1989."
Newspaper article. "Forum brings to life great expectations." Re: Mandell Weiss Forum. "October 10, 1991."
Newspaper article. "We get lucky again: New aquarium is a star." Re: Birch Aquarium. <i>San Diego Union-Tribune</i> . July 28.
Newspaper article. "Third College won't be delayed by Proposition 20."

 "March 22, 1973."
Newspaper article. "Architect picked to design: The new home for
Third College." "October 25, 1973."
Newspaper article. "Third College construction under way." "February
13, 1975."
Newspaper article. "3 <sup>rd</sup> College gets its funds." "June 20, 1974."
Newspaper article. "CPO approves Third College." "March 21, 1974."
Newspaper article. "Third College to try CPO board again next
Monday." "March 14, 1974."
Newspaper article. "Third College faces delay in hassle." "February 21, 1974."
Newspaper article. "Third College project wins an OK." January 24, 1974.
Newspaper article. "Beach access stairway finished." "La Jolla Light, August 16, 1984."
Newspaper article. "Transfer Of Pueblo Lands Essential To UCSD." <i>La Jolla Journal</i> . November 14, 1963.
Newspaper article. "UCSD builds to balance predicted boom." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College. <i>La Jolla Village News</i> . "November 27, 1999."
Newspaper article. "UCSD Theater Hits Right Balance." Re: Mandell
Weiss Forum. Los Angeles Times. June 13, 1991.
Newspaper article. "Theater OK'd for La Jolla." Re: Mandell Weiss
Theater. San Diego Evening Tribune. February 18, 1978.
Newspaper article. "Sites From Sore Eyes: Readers pull no punches
when discussing building blunders." Re: Pangea Parking Structure. San
Diego Union-Tribune. March 9, 2003.
Map and directory. "University Center, University of California, San Diego."
Map and directory. "University of California, San Diego, West Campus." "2001."
Map and directory. "Welcome to the Price Center."
Illustration. Depicts a cross-section of the UCSD University Theater.
Document. "Charles Lee Powell Structural Systems Laboratory." <i>UCSD Public Information Office</i> . May 4, 1986.
Press release. "Unique Earthquake Testing Laboratory To Be Dedicated
May 4." Re: Powell Structural Systems Laboratory. <i>UCSD News</i> . April 28, 1986.
Media advisory. "News conference and media tour of Charles Lee
Powell Structural Research Laboratory, University of California, San Diego." <i>UCSD News</i> . April 28, 1986.
Newspaper article. "Plans OK'd for the site of new graduate school."
Re: Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific Studies.
University City Light. April 2, 1987.
Newspaper article. "\$18 Million University Center Expected To Be
UCSD Focal Point." Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March
 ocod rocarronne. Ne. rrice center. Jun Diego Dully Transcript. March

<ul> <li>6, 1987."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD plans research park, fifth college." Re: East Campus. <i>La Jolla Light</i>, July 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "S18.6 Million University Center Planned At UCSD." Re: Price Center. <i>San Diego Daily Transcript</i>. "March 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UC San Diego Aiming for 5th College in '88: Focus to Be Liberal Arts." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College. <i>Los Angeles Times</i>. August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "S8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. <i>San Diego Daily Transcript</i>. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. <i>San Diego Union</i>. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "COuncil OKS University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Gampus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla <i>Light</i>. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. Jolla <i>Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Curourci alins at higher profiel for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CCD's Mancheville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one its." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> &lt;</ul>	
<ul> <li>Campus. La Jolla Light. July 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$18.6 Million University Center Planned At UCSD."</li> <li>Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UC San Diego Aiming for 5th College. Los Angeles Times. August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for cast of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>May. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 7, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. Mayel. Seg. Newspaper article. "CICSD's Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "COLOS' Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "COLSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." March 6, 1975."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "\$18.6 Million University Center Planned At UCSD." Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCS an Diego Aiming for 5th College in '98: Focus to Be Liberal Arts." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College. Los Angeles Times. August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "MeElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CCSD' Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CCSD' Seeks i</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March 21, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UC San Diego Aiming for 5" College in '88: Focus to Be Liberal Arts." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College. Los Angeles Times. August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit L La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening optopend." Re: Mandeil Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. Otober 7, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center restival Program." UCSD Mandel Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. Otober 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Cattoversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Cattoversial UCSD Seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. Anatof, 1975."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>to Be Liberal Arts." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College. Los Angeles Times. August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit 1. La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "And council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. Cotober 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <td>Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March 21, 1986."</td></ul>	Re: Price Center. San Diego Daily Transcript. "March 21, 1986."
<ul> <li>August 3, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "\$8.2 Million Ocean Science Center Planned For Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD canues University Center project fails to get commission OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CuSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> </ul>	Newspaper article. "UC San Diego Aiming for 5th College in '88: Focus
<ul> <li>Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. San Diego Daily Transcript. January 27, 1987.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD will change its appearance: Building projects on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Matcheville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> </ul>	<b>o o</b>
<ul> <li>on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union. June 22, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD makes plans for campus' growth: Plans for east of 1-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla <i>Farms</i> Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." <i>UCSD.</i> March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "COSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Costroversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> </ul>	Scripps Institution: Wheeler-Wimer Selected For Architectural Design." Re: Birch Aquarium. <i>San Diego Daily Transcript</i> . January 27,
<ul> <li>east of I-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East Campus. "April 23, 1987."</li> <li>Document (environmental impact report). "University Center." October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." <i>UCSD</i>. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	on 11 acres to cost \$300 million." Re: Warren College. San Diego Union.
<ul> <li>October 27, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "University Center project fails to get commission OK." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." <i>UCSD</i>. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	east of I-5 include recreation areas, housing, hospital." Re: East
<ul> <li>OK." La Jolla Light. May 5, 1983.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Council OKs University Center project." "June 23, 1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>1983."</li> <li>Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "January 2, 1986."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." <i>UCSD</i>. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Countdown begins for \$30 million bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "January 2, 1986." Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." <i>UCSD.</i> March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>bid." Re: Engineering Building Unit I. La Jolla Light. "January 2, 1986." Newspaper article. "UCSD General Store looks good on books." La Jolla Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	Map. "UCSD Campus Map." c. 1980s.
<ul> <li>Light. May 9, 1985."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "McElroy goes public with Farms plan." Re: La Jolla Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Farms Stables. c. 1981.</li> <li>Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. La Jolla Light. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. La Jolla Light. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss Center for the Performing Arts. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. January 28, 1982.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	Booklet. "Mandeville Center Festival Program." UCSD. March 1975.
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re: Mandeville Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. October 17, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i>. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	Newspaper article. "Theater opening postponed." Re: Mandell Weiss
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center makes its debut—and a very impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	Newspaper article. "Art council aims at higher profile for gallery." Re:
<ul> <li>impressive one it is." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house Sunday." "March 6, 1975."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." La Jolla Light. "April 20, 1978."</li> </ul>	
Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November 25, 1976." Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "April 20, 1978."	Newspaper article. "UCSD's Mandeville Center holds open house
Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal waste." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 20, 1978."	Newspaper article. "Controversial UCSD labs win support." "November
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD seeks incinerator to burn animal

	Systems Laboratory. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	er article. "Tunnel adventure: Underground studies." <i>La Jolla</i> ober 16, 1980.
· ·	er article. "UCSD may soon be trading horses for houses." Re: rms Stables.
Newspape	er article. "UCSD ponders housing woes." Re: On-campus using. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspape	er article. "Student residential complex receives final touches Re: Warren College apartments. "July 26, 1984."
Newspape	er article. "Safety of UCSD buildings during earthquake in La Jolla Light. "September 24, 1981."
Newspape	er article (2 copies). "Theater funds fall \$1.75 million short." ell Weiss Theater. "January 22, 1981."
	er article. "Regents hear Stables issue tomorrow." Re: La Jolla
Newspape	er article. "UCSD pub offering new taste to modern ." Re: Walk's Place.
Newspape	er article. "Stomach key to campus clash." Re: Coffee Hut & ub. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 19, 1979."
Newspape	er article. "Center for Molecular Genetics, fuses business and Re: Center for Neural Circuits and Behavior. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	er article. "University of California Branch In La Jolla Assured y." " <i>North Shores Sentinel</i> , December 21, 1955."
	bh with caption. "Magnetic Center design chosen." Re: Center ry Recording Research. Depicts scale model.
	er article. "Construction moving ahead for UCSD student Re: Warren College Apartments. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 15,
· ·	er article. "Regents OK improvements." Re: Warren . "February 1984."
	er article. "UCSD classroom building is named; New Third cility to be Robert O. Peterson Hall." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November
Newspape Construct	er article. "Full UCSD impact report ordered." Re: ion of Marshall College. "February 28, 1974."
Newspape Honor Aw	er article. "Local architecture wins design honors; 2 of 3 ards go to San Diego firm." Re: Natural Sciences building. <i>San on Tribune</i> . May 16, 2004.
Newspape	er article. "Regents OK designs for student apartments." Re: partments & Institute of the Americas building.
Newspape	er article. "'Center extends music." Re: Center for Music nt. "May 19, 1983."
	er article. "Theater backed." Re: Unknown project. "January

	Newspaper article. "Amphitheater may be too loud." Re: Unknown project (same as above). <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Ň	Newspaper article. "UC center issue aired." Re: Mandell Weiss Theater ?). November 17, 1977.
	lewspaper article. "Site search snag; Faculty club hunts for home." Re: nternational Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 1, 1979.
N	Newspaper article. "\$900,000 student facility; UCSD center plans eady." Re: Student Health & Wellness Center. "February 15, 1973."
N	Newspaper article. "Faculty won't use Coffee Hut after all." Re: Faculty Slub. "June 21, 1979."
N	lewspaper article. "UCSD field named for ex-trainer." Re: Charles Pryatel & Pryatel Field. "January 5, 1980."
N	lewspaper article. "UCSD students vote for center, fee hike." Re: Price Center & Associated Students. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 31, 1984.
N n	Newspaper article. "Final fund-raising push for new theater; \$1.7 nillion needed to equip facility on UCSD campus." Re: Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "September 3, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD theater; Weiss donates \$1.2 million." Re: Nandell Weiss Theater. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "October 22, 1981."
Т	lewspaper article. "UCSD's Proposed Theatre." Re: Mandell Weiss 'heater. "January 25, 1979."
	Newspaper article. "Theater lovers' dream comes true." Re: Mandell Veiss Theater. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "March 22, 1979."
Т	lewspaper article. "UCSD gets ecology OK." Re: Mandell Weiss 'heater. "February 1, 1979."
fo	Newspaper article (editorial, attached to above). "Cultural landmark or La Jollans." Re: Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 22, 1979.
	lewspaper article. "UCSD Theatre back on track." Re: Mandell Weiss 'heater. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "August 6, 1979."
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "Officials blame inflation for JCSD theater cost overrun." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "July 26, 1979."
N	Iewspaper article (incomplete). "Construction contr- [] for new ommunity" Re: Mandell Weiss Theater. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
F	Press release. "The New Theater: A Joint Venture of Theatre & Arts oundation And the University of California at San Diego." <i>Theatre &amp;</i> <i>Irts Foundation</i> . December 1980.
M n b tł	Magazine article. "Pinch me, Ma, Here comes the Playhouse; With \$2.2 million in hard cash in hand, a glamorous era of San Diego history may be revived as the Theatre and Arts Foundation and UCSD finally get heir 30-year-old dream." Re: Mandell Weiss Theater & La Jolla Playhouse history.
<b>Geisel Library</b>	
	amphlet (guide). "MELVYL Catalog Command Mode Basics." <i>The UCSD ibraries</i> .

	ooklet. "A Historian's Viewpoint on University Libraries [by John
	albraith]." <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . 1968. Imphlet. "Central University Library." Brief description of
	nstruction and contents of the Library.
	vent program. "Opening and Dedication of the Central University
	brary." Event planned for March 19, 1971.
	ewspaper article. "Space Ship Earth? Books Are The Cargo At UCSD's
	ew Library." San Diego Union. March 14, 1971.
Ne	ewspaper article (incomplete). Regarding a journalist's visit of La
Jol	lla and UCSD, including a photo of the Library. New York Times.
	nuary 21, 1996.
	mphlet (guide). "Finding Newspaper Articles Using the MELVYL EWS' database." <i>UCSD Libraries</i> .
Ра	mphlet (guide). "Library Connections." UCSD Libraries.
	mphlet (guide). "We're Proud to Present an online guide to the
	CSD Libraries' Remote-Access Databases!" UCSD Libraries.
	ocument (guide). "I know the periodical I need Now What??" UCSD braries.
Ne	ewspaper article. "Library down under: Addition at UCSD to be below
	ound." San Diego Union. March 3, 1991.
Ne	ewspaper article. "Library dedicated to Pickering's memory." La Jolla
	<i>ght</i> . July 1, 1982.
UC	ewsletter, booklet, and pamphlet (enclosed in envelope). Newsletter: <i>CSD Libraries Newsletter</i> . Volume XV, No. 2. Winter 1998. Pamphlet: he Friends of the UCSD Libraries." Booklet: "UCSD Libraries."
	mphlet (guide). "InfoPath: UCSD Library."
Lil	vent program. "Rededication Celebration for Central University brary." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . Event planned for bruary 25, 1993.
	ocument. "Central University Library Addition and Renovation." ompletion date: March 1993.
Do Co	ocument (announcement). "Twentieth-Century Authors in Special ollections." <i>The University Library: Mandeville Department of Special ollections</i> . November 1975.
	ocument (packet). "Holdings on Baja California Collection." UCSD brary: Special Collections Department. "April 25, 1977."
	urchase record (and several copies). Documenting the purchase of
	ooks as part of the UCSD Library's Baja California Special Collection.
Dı	uring or after 1976.
	ewsletter. The Navigator. Volume I, No. 2. Winter 1999.
	ocument (guide). "Printing, Downloading and Mailing from Roger eb." <i>UCSD Libraries</i> .
Do	ocument (guide). "ROGER, UCSD's Online Catalog." UCSD Libraries.
Do	ocument. "Library Hours" and "UCSD Libraries Collections and
Se	rvices." March 26, 1998.

Document (guide). "Selecting the Right MELVYL System Database." May 1995.         Document (guide). "Genealogical Research." UCSD Libraries. January 1998.         Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries. April 1997.         Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.         Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.         Document (guide). "Gatting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.         Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.         Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.         Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.         Research         Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."         Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."         Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Marginam any help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."         Newspaper article. "Marginan any help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."         Newspaper article. "UCSD research sited sgenetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferas		
<ul> <li>May 1995.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Genealogical Research." UCSD Libraries. January 1998.</li> <li>Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries. April 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "Jovenber 18, 1970."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article ("Incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article ("Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research silvas guetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research silvas guetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> </ul>		Document. "Internship Resources." UCSD Libraries. December 1997.
<ul> <li>Document (guide). "Genealogical Research." UCSD Libraries. January 1998.</li> <li>Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries. April 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jola Jon. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Margiuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Margiuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research sinvestigate the trauma of a spouse's death." UNIVERSITY City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>1998.</li> <li>Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries. April 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More Study DNA wenther 21, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research sinvestigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		May 1995.
Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries. April 1997.         Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.         Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.         Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.         Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.         Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.         Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.         Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.         Research         Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."         Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.         Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.         Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.         Newspaper article. "M		Document (guide). "Genealogical Research." UCSD Libraries. January
<ul> <li>April 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study no Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> </ul>		1998.
<ul> <li>April 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study no Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> </ul>		Document (guide). "California History: A Pathfinder." UCSD Libraries.
Document (guide). "News Sources at Social Sciences and Humanities Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.         Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.         Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.         Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.         Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.         Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.         Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.         Research         Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."         Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."         Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.         Newspaper article (Marits DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.         Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."         Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light		
<ul> <li>Library." UCSD Libraries. March 1997.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information." UCSD Libraries. March 1991.</li> <li>Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.</li> <li>Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li>Research</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Margina may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "CDS research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research sinvestigate the trauma of a spouse's death." UNCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
Document (guide). "Finding California Public Opinion Information."UCSD Libraries. March 1991.Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business ReferenceSources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune."August 1996.Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, andWilliam Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light.November 1, 1979.Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of GeiselLibrary. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: RecombinantDNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re:Recombinant DNA. "Ianuary 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA.DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Centerfor Memory Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Centerfor Memory Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancertreatments." November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of aspouse's death." University City Light. November 13, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of aspouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.		
UCSD Libraries. March 1991.         Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.         Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.         Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.         Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.         Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.         Research         Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."         Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."         Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."         Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."         Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.         Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Document (guide). "San Diego and California Business Reference Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993. Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972. Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979. Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978." Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Sources at UCSD Libraries." UCSD Libraries. August 1993.Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune."August 1996.Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, andWilliam Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light.November 1, 1979.Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary of GeiselLibrary. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: RecombinantDNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: RecombinantDNA. "November 18, 1976."Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re:Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.Newspaper article. "Marjuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune." August 1996.Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972. Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979. Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "Gontroversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978." Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article. (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD research silves 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
<ul> <li>August 1996.</li> <li>Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li><b>Research</b></li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		8
Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972. Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979. Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976." Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976." Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978." Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976." Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980." Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		Document (guide). "Getting Started in San Diego Union-Tribune."
<ul> <li>William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li><b>Research</b></li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article ("Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "USD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		August 1996.
<ul> <li>William Pereira). "Central University Library." c. 1970-1972.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979.</li> <li>Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.</li> <li><b>Research</b></li> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "USD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		Booklet (2 copies, one signed by John Galbraith, Herbert York, and
Newspaper article. "System puts nix on library thefts." La Jolla Light. November 1, 1979. Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976." Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976." Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
November 1, 1979.Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976." Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976." Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Card. "Happy Holidays." Re: Celebrating the 50th anniversary of Geisel Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976." Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976." Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978." Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976." Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research. Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Library. c. December 2019.ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Marjuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
ResearchNewspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "More study on DNA suggested." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Movember 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light.</i> November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light.</i> November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>	Decearch	Library. C. December 2019.
<ul> <li>DNA. "December 9, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>	Research	Ne second d'als "Mars et al se DNA second d'une presentites et
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Meeting Tuesday on UCSD's lab." Re: Recombinant DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>DNA. "November 18, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re: Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. La Jolla Light. March 21, 1985.Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		DNA. "November 18, 1976."
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA. "December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		Newspaper article. "Controversial DNA tests to expand here." Re:
<ul> <li>"December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		Recombinant DNA. "January 9, 1978."
<ul> <li>"December 30, 1976."</li> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		Newspaper article. "City drafts DNA report." Re: Recombinant DNA.
<ul> <li>Newspaper article (incomplete). "Quakes." Re: Center for Memory and Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Recording Research.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Magnetic research attracts attention." Re: Center for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>for Memory Recording Research. <i>La Jolla Light</i>. March 21, 1985.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Newspaper article. "Marijuana may help: Program studies cancer treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i>. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i>. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>treatments." "November 20, 1980."</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.</li> <li>Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."</li> </ul>		
Newspaper article. "UCSD research yields genetic breakthrough." Re: Luciferase. University City Light. November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Luciferase. <i>University City Light</i> . November 13, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i> . November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		,
Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i> . November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
spouse's death." <i>University City Light</i> . November 27, 1986. Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		
Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual syndrome."		Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers investigate the trauma of a
syndrome."		spouse's death." University City Light. November 27, 1986.
		Newspaper article. "UCSD study seeks 50 women with premenstrual
		Newspaper article. "UCSD wins in fight over dogs: County alters rules;
medical school promises cooperation." La Jolla Light. August 27, 1981.		
Newspaper article. "Shell grant for center." Re: UCSD Energy Center.		

	nuary 15, 1981."
Th 198	wspaper article. "Cure for most cancers predicted by year 2000; eodore Gildred Cancer Facility dedicated." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 21, 83.
pro	wspaper article. "Fertilization laboratory opens: 'Test tube' baby ocedure available here." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 24, 2983.
"La	wspaper article. "Ancient man dig resumed." Re: Chancellor's House. <i>Jolla Light</i> , July 15, 1976."
Alz	wspaper article. "Shiley family gives \$4 million to UCSD for zheimer's research." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 2, 2004.
Ne	wspaper article. "UCSD gets 'Star Wars' study grant." c. 1983.
Spe	wspaper article. "Center to study reproduction at UCSD." Re: ecialized Population Research Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "February 22, 79."
Re	wspaper article. "Cancer patients place hop in antibody research." : Robert Dillman.
	wspaper article. "Energy Center OK'd at UCSD." "May 30, 1974."
car	wspaper article. "UCSD's O'Brien developed test to detect Tay-Sachs criers." Re: John O'Brien. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 24, 1982.
ret	wspaper article. "Drinking during pregnancy may cause infant cardation." Re: Kenneth Jones & David Smith. "July 8, 1982."
Im	wspaper article. "La Jolla physician pioneers cancer treatment; plantable pump dispenses chemotherapy to patients internally." Re: bert Barone & John Byfield. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 23, 1981.
	wspaper article. "Space to Earth is local game." Re: California Space stitute & James Arnold. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 24, 1980.
jou	wspaper article. "New journal covers energy." Re: <i>Energy</i> academic urnal. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "January 29, 1976."
	wspaper article. "Energy crisis under study here." Re: Regional ergy Study Program. "May 31, 1973."
the	wspaper article. "Sleeping pills and the morning after—What do ey do to you?" Re: Sonia Ancoli-Israel & Daniel Kripke. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . by 6, 1982.
Ru	wspaper article. "Peanut butter 'spreads' at UCSD." Re: J. Edward sso consumer survey. February 5, 1976.
"Fe	wspaper article. "Students like coed dorms." Re: Marvin Gerst. ebruary 13, 1975."
Re	wspaper article. "UCSD's Matthias: the guru of superconductivity." : Bernd Matthias & liquid hydrogen-jacketed superconducting lines. ctober 10, 1974."
pla	wspaper article. "Something new in the heavens." Re: Tom Soifer, anetary nebula, & infrared photography. "January 2, 1975."
nev	wspaper article. "Solution to Earth mysteries; Comets may spark w world." Re: Devamitta Asoka Mendis & his new comet formation eory. January 25, 1973.

	Newspaper article. "Ocean called nuclear-free." Re: T.R. Folsom & ocean radiation levels. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "June 28, 1973." Newspaper article. "Brain 'messenger' could be key to treating stress."
	Re: David Janowsky & acetylcholine. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . September 15, 1983.
	Newspaper article (incomplete). "Scientist returns from Mt. Everest ex[pedition]." Re: John West. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "November 19, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "Bypass surgery may be of help to more patients." "June 24, 1982."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD doctor questions social drinking by alcoholics." Re: Mary Pendery. "July 1, 1982."
	Newspaper article. "Product may be carcinogenic." Re: Sun System Three, psoralen, & Joseph Walker. "November 26, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD researchers announce breakthrough in contraception." Re: LRF-agonist. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "January 7, 1982."
	Newspaper article. "Engineering expertise led to medical breakthrough; UCSD's Intaglietta developed equipment that proved vessels have lives of their own." Re: Marcos Intaglietta & blood vessels. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 29, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Psychiatrists study adults; Development doesn't end with childhood years." Re: Calvin Colarusso & Robert Nemiroff. <i>La</i> <i>Jolla Light</i> . October 8, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "Technique speeds up diagnosis of genetic defects." Re: Lawrence Sweetman, propionic acidemia, & methylmalonic acidemia. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 8, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "Pigs used in UCSD exercise study." Re: Colin Bloor & collateral artery formation. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . August 20, 1981. Newspaper article. "Teen suicide investigated." Re: Marianne Felice. <i>La</i>
	Jolla Light. February 5, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "A step at a time—UCSD scientists study cancer, chest diseases." Re: Peter Wagner, Stewart Sell, Scott Linthicum, & O.W. Jones. "April 19, 1973."
	Newspaper article. "Student scales great heights to earn UCSD medical degree." Re: David Buccigrossi & mountain sickness study in Nepal. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 31, 1984.
	Newspaper article. "Parents praise growth hormone shots highly." Re: Kenneth Lee Jones. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 11, 1982.
	Press release (annotated). Regarding the Institute for Global Conflict and Operation receiving a grant to study President Ronald Reagan's "Star Wars" defense proposal. <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . August 23, 1984.
	Document. "UCSD Today." Gives a summary of UCSD's rankings as a top research university.
Academics & Enrollment	

	Newspaper article. "Russia trip will need community's support." <i>La olla Light</i> . "April 17, 1986."
	Newspaper article. "Search for UCSD 'solution'." Re: Marshall College ninority enrollment. "January 29, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "Third College's target students: They're flunking but." Re: Marshall College. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 22, 1973.
N	Newspaper article. "Third College awarded grant; For minority tudents." Re: Marshall College. "July 3, 1975."
N	Newspaper article. "Third College problem: Students flunking out." Re: Marshall College.
N M	Newspaper article. "Statistics reflect a change: The Third College." Re: Marshall College minority enrollment. <i>University City Light</i> . January 29, .987.
	Newspaper article. "Seniors crack books for the joy of it." Re: Institute or Continued Learning. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	Newspaper article. "Why are students leaving UCSD?" <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 15, 1979.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD enrollment sets record for 17 <sup>th</sup> year." <i>La olla Light</i> . September 10, 1981.
h S	Newspaper article. "Re-entering the academic world: UCSD students have some advice." Re: <i>Dropping In</i> by Ellen Massey Prahl, edited by Susan Carlson. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "September 17, 1981."
Ň	lewspaper article. "Student surplus at UCSD."
	Newspaper article. "The state of the arts at UCSD." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March ., 1984.
2	Newspaper article. "In enrollment: UCSD growth identified." "January 26, 1984."
n	Newspaper article. "UCSD and industry: new ties that bind; University nay be on verge of creating an 'exposion' of high tech companies." <i>La olla Light</i> . February 23, 1984.
e N	Newspaper article. "UCSD, Mesa sign agreement; Pact establishes new exchange programs." Re: San Diego Mesa College. "June 30, 1983." Newspaper article. "14 graduate programs; UCSD given high marks." <i>Ja Jolla Light</i> . January 27, 1983.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD's academic ties with China are strong." <i>La olla Light</i> . November 18, 1982.
N	Newspaper article. "Need for partnership between universities, businesses stressed." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 18, 1982.
N	Newspaper article. "UCSD taking its place among graduate nstitutions." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 11, 1982.
N	Newspaper article. "Foreign graduate students find UCSD the place to earn." Re: International Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 11, 1982.
Ň	Newspaper article. "Faculty panel favors UCSD's four-college system." October 28, 1982."
	Newspaper article (incomplete). "UCSD-Cal Western merger dis- []"

Re: California Western School of Law. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "Law school bill dies, but merger still a possibility."
Re: California Western School of Law. "August 19, 1982."
Newspaper article. "UCSD reaches out to give youths exposure to
higher education." Re: Early Outreach Summer Program. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
August 12, 1982.
Newspaper article (editorial). "Putting minorities in influential places."
Re: Appointment of Joseph Watson, Joyce Justus, & Faustina Solis. La
Jolla Light. July 23, 1981.
Newspaper article. "Artists For Hire' program: Students find way to
make it through summer." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "July 1, 1982."
Newspaper article. "UCSD panel supports law school merger." Re:
California Western School of Law. La Jolla Light. "October 21, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Kapiloff bill expected to have little effect on law
school merger." Re: California Western School of Law.
Newspaper article. "Guide rates UCSD among top U.S. colleges." "March 18, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Applications to UCSD up 12 percent." La Jolla
Light. "February 11, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Advantages to law school affiliation outlined." Re:
 California Western School of Law. La Jolla Light. December 17, 1981.
Newspaper article. "UCSD rated 13 <sup>th</sup> best in nation; Officials pleased,
but wary of report's validity." "January 21, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Extension wins." Re: UCSD Extension's National Media Programs. "June 3, 1976."
Newspaper article. "Saxon asks for student fee boost." Re: David Saxon. "June 24, 1976."
Newspaper article. "UCSD Extension Maps Program; Newspapers to
play education role." Re: Caleb "Shelly" Lewis, Paul Saltman, et al.
August 2, 1973.
Newspaper article. "Changes at UCSD." Re: Third College demographics
& enrollment. "November 27, 1975."
Newspaper article (letter to the editor, response to above article).
"Rudee criticizes Loeffler article." Re: M.L. Rudee & Third College
demographics & enrollment. "December 4, 1975."
Newspaper article. "Retired people need not grow 'old and crotchety'."
Re: UCSD Extension's Institute for Retired Persons. "September 19,
1974."
Newspaper article. "Vietnam physicians schooled at UCSD." Re:
Vietnamese refugee physician training program. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 8,
1976."
Newspaper article. "Course for professionals; Retired offered study."
Re: Opening of the Institute for Retired Professionals at UCSD Extension "March 21, 1974."
Extension. "March 21, 1974."
 Newspaper article (by William McElroy). "UCSD: From camp to

	······································
	campus." July 1, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "UC president orders statewide study on law
	school." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . September 29, 1983.
	Newspaper article. "Fourth College OK'd." Re: Warren College. c. 1974.
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "Fourth College Academic Plan
	approved by Senate at UCSD." Re: Warren College. "November 29,
	1973." Deskat "Dueneed To Establish The Cueduate School Of International
	Packet. "Proposal To Establish The Graduate School Of International
	Relations And Pacific Studies At The University Of California, San
	Diego." August 1985. Crawfolder "Craduate School of International Polations and Pacific
	Gray folder. "Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific Studies." Contains the following:
	Packet. "Summary; Proposal for a Graduate School of International
	Relations and Pacific Studies at the University of California, San Diego."
	June 1985.
	Document. "Highlights Of California's Links To The Pacific Basin."
	Document. "UCSD Calendar Of Events Relating To The Pacific Basin."
	Packet. "The Pacific Ring." Re: A festival celebrating the formation of
	the Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific Studies.
	Event planned for April 29-May 7, 1986.
	Press release (2 copies). "Regents Approve Graduate School Of
	International Relations And Pacific Studies At UCSD." UCSD News.
	January 17, 1986.
	Map. "Pacific Rim."
	Packet. "Announcement Of A New Graduate Program In
	Communication." Re: Ph.D. in Communication. <i>Communications</i>
	Department. January 14, 1985.
	Newspaper article. "School puts focuses on Pacific trade; UCSD
	program draws attention worldwide." Re: Graduate School of
	International Relations and Pacific Studies. "San Diego Union, May 29,
	1986."
	Booklet. "Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific
	Studies (IR/PS)." University of California, San Diego.
	Pamphlet. "Student Profile, Fall 1997: Characteristics of Students."
	University of California, San Diego. 1997.
Events	
	Event program. "Paul Badura-Skoda and Joerg Demus." Concert
	performed by Badura-Skoda and Demus featuring compositions by
	Schubert and Mozart. Event planned for March 6, 1965.
	Newspaper article. "Conference at UCSD." Re: Pugwash Conference.
	Event planned for August 10 – August 14.
	Newspaper article. "McKellar leads off short night: 'Wonder Years' star
	now writing, directing & producing." Re: San Diego International Film
	Festival. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 4, 2002.
	Newspaper article. "Americas Institute takes big step forward: New

facilities aim at creating best in the U.S." <i>San Diego Union-Tribun</i> January 31, 1994.	е.
Newsletter. UCSD Showcase. Volume I. Spring 1998.	
Card. "Welcome to UCSD-TV." General information and week	lv
program.	ſy
Newsletter. UCSD Friends of Music. 1998.	
Event program. "Sun God Festival." May 15, 1998.	
Event program. "83 <sup>rd</sup> Charter Anniversary." University of Californi	a
Event planned for March 16 thru March 26, 1951.	u.
Newspaper article. "Nation's attention will turn to UCSD: Chiefs of sta	aff
convene." Re: '25 Years of the Presidency' symposium La Jolla Ligh	
January 16, 1986.	
Newspaper article. "Symposium: hottest ticket in town." Re: '25 Year	rs
of the Presidency' symposium. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> January 16, 1986.	
Newspaper article. "Symposium is coup for UCSD." Re: '25 Years of th	ıe
Presidency' symposium. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 16, 1986.	
Newspaper article. "10,728 starting classes Monday at UCSD." R	e:
Welcome Week. September 21, 1978.	
Newspaper article. "Mandeville Finale Is Logistics Lesson." R	e:
Mandeville Center. San Diego Union. March 17, 1975.	_
Newspaper article. "Budget crunch cancels open house." La Jolla Ligh	ıt.
April 25, 1991.	
Newspaper article. "UCSD throws out the welcome mat." Re: Ope	'n
House. La Jolla Light. May 1, 1986.	
Newspaper article. "UCSD begins a celebration of 25 <sup>th</sup> year." <i>La Jol</i>	la
Light. October 17, 1986.	-
Series of photographs (9). "Light Looks: Off the Wall!" Caption: "La	
Sunday, La Jollans celebrated the fourth annual Off the Wall stree	
extravaganza, benefitting the UCSD School of Medicine." <i>La Jolla Ligh</i> "August 28, 1986."	π.
Newsletter. <i>The Off the Wall Street Dance</i> . Volume IX, No.1. August 2	5
1991.	З,
Newsletter. <i>The Off the Wall Street Dance</i> . Volume VIII, No.1. August 2	6
1990.	0,
Newspaper article. "Geisel Library looks at Stuart 'Before It's Built'." <i>L</i>	la
Jolla Village News. "September 16, 1999."	101
Admittance ticket. "Off The Wall 1990." Event planned for August 2	6.
1990.	-,
Event program. "The Dedication of Eleanor Roosevelt College." Even	nt
planned for January 26, 1995.	
Newspaper article. "Events slated to mark silver anniversary." R	e:
UCSD's founding.	
Calendar. "UCSD Calendar." January 11-31, 1988.	
Newspaper article. "University's varied styles are reflected in a	
show." Re: "Diversity and Presence: UC Women Faculty." La Jolla Ligh	ıt.

"May 26, 1988."
Newspaper article. "Symposium seat the hottest ticket." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "January 16, 1986."
Newspaper article. "Nation's attention focuses on UCSD: 25 Years of the Presidency." Re: UCSD Symposium, Donald Rumsfeld, Theodore
Sorensen, and H.R. Haldeman. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 16, 1986. Newspaper article. "Ring Festival planned to encourage exchange." Re:
Pacific Ring Festival. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 27, 1986.
Newspaper article. "Festival planned to encourage exchange." Re:
Pacific Ring Festival. "February 27, 1986."
Newspaper article. "Mandeville Center: Right music, wrong place." Re:
Rafael Druian & Ilse von Alpenheim. "November 13, 1975."
Newspaper article. "'Captain Marvel' in benefit." Re: Mandeville Center. March 27, 1975.
Newspaper article. "Young artists' show charges Mandeville Gallery with energy." Re: Young American Artists III. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 21, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD appears divided over traditional booze parties." Re: TGIF. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 21, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD begins celebration of 25 <sup>th</sup> year." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 17, 1985.
Press release. Re: Lectures by David Patterson, David Freedman, Bernard Cooperman, et al. <i>UCSD News</i> . April 25, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD scores with 'Source Days'."
 Newspaper article. "University opens doors to public on Sunday." Re: Open House. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 30, 1981.
Newspaper article. "UCSD opens doors to public." Re: Open House. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 7, 1981.
Newspaper article. "A wheel big time." Re: Muir College's Great Trike Race. "April 26
Newspaper article. "Enrolling with UCSD heavyweights." Re: Lecture series by Roger Revelle, Paul Saltman, Roy Harvey Pearce, et al. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Invitation card (within envelope). "Founders' Day." Event planned for November 18, 2010.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Immigration policy discussed at UCSD sym- [] Employer sanctions, residency requirements included in bill before Con" Re: Warren Memorial Symposium & Simpson-Mazzoli Bill. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 2, 1982.
Newspaper article. "2,100 will graduate in UCSD ceremonies."
Newspaper article. "Conference binds together hopeful authors." Re: UCSD Extension's Writer's Conference & Howard Bucknell. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . August 30, 1984.
Newspaper article (editorial). "Campus visit worth the time." Re: Open House. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 24, 1980.
 10430. 24 Jona Ligno. 119111 27, 1900.

	Newspaper article. "Campus cheers." Re: Open House.
	Newspaper article. "Campus is open; participation is key." Re: Open
	House. c. April 1980.
	Newspaper article. "College for a Day' a hit with UCSD associates." La
	Jolla Light. March 4, 1982.
	Series of photographs (5) with caption. "The Great Trike Race." Re:
	Muir College. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 29, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Open House: something for everyone." La Jolla
	<i>Light</i> . April 29, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Bans put damper on UCSD's fun." Re: Gay Nineties
	celebration. "May 30, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD's second decade begins Monday." Re:
	Warren College opening & variety of other back to school events. La
	Jolla Light. "September 19, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "56 foreign scholars due at UCSD." Re: Far Western
	Conference on Higher Education & International Center. "May 31,
	1973."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD Theater." Re: Upcoming Mandell Weiss
	Theater events. c. 1981-1982.
	Press release. "Unveiling And Dedication Of The Mandell Weiss Bust At
	The University of California, San Diego." UCSD News. Event planned for
	June 24, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD's Big Annual Drop Is Really the Pits." Re:
	Annual Watermelon Drop. Los Angeles Times. June 9, 1984.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD melon-drop once again is more of a hit than
	a missile." Re: Annual Watermelon Drop. San Diego Union. June 9,
	1984.
	Newspaper article. "Warren College dedication ready." "January 26,
	1978."
	Newspaper article. "Writers and would-be writers come to listen to the
	experts." Re: UCSD Extension's Writer's Conference. La Jolla Light.
	August 11, 1983.
	Newspaper article. "Top editors to attend Writer Conference." Re:
	UCSD Extension's Writer's Conference. "July 14, 1983."
	Event program & short biography (annotated). "Revelle Symposium
	Program." Re: Symposium commemorating Roger Revelle. Scripps
	Institution of Oceanography. February 1984.
	Press release. "Symposium In Celebration Of The 75 <sup>th</sup> Birthday Of Dr.
	Roger R. Revelle…" Event planned for March 9-10, 1984.
	Card (within envelope). "Join UC San Diego This Holiday Season in
	Celebrating" Re: UCSD's 50 <sup>th</sup> anniversary. c. December 2010.
Protests	
	Newspaper article. "UCSD students strip in an apparel protest." San
	Diego Union-Tribune. March 2, 2006.
	Newspaper article (incomplete). "Students blast Re- [cut off]." La Jolla
	in the providence of the providence brade ne pour on find brade ne

<i>Light</i> . "January 22, 1981."
Newspaper article (column). "Auld Lang Syne." <i>San Diego Union</i> . February 16, 1984.
Newspaper article. "1,500 at UCSD protest funds in S. Africa." <i>San Diego Tribune</i> .
Flyer. "Why Disinvest?" The Coalition for a Free South Africa.
Newspaper article. "Anti-apartheid disinvestment is telling." <i>New York Times</i> . April 29, 1985.
Newspaper article. "11 UC Regents own stock in businesses working in S. Africa." <i>Associated Press</i> . "April 29, 1985."
Newspaper article. "After ensuring Black rights, Angela Davis graces UCSD once again." <i>The UCSD Guardian</i> . February 23, 1984.
Newspaper article. "UCSD student government: at issue again over the
Coop." " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , March 27, 1975."
Newspaper article. "UCSD marchers take case to chancellor."
Press release. Regarding a UC ad hoc committee's endorsement of divestment of UC stocks in companies operating in South Africa. <i>The Academic Council of the Academic Assembly</i> . May 8, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UC Study Puts Divestment Toll at \$100 Million."
Newspaper article. "Angela Davis urges demand for rights." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 24, 1980.
Flyers. "The Coalition for a Free South Africa asks that you Boycott Classes." Includes list of speakers and topics of discussion at the rally. <i>The Coalition for a Free South Africa</i> . Event planned for May 7.
Flyer. "Central America Week." List of speakers and events planned during the week. Event planned for May 5-10.
Press release. "Students of [UCSD] protest against UC investment in the apartheid government of South Africa with a rally and protest march at 12:00 noon, Wednesday, April 24, 1985." <i>Associated Students of UCSD</i> .
Flyer. "Protest Against Apartheid." Event planned for April 24.
Press release. Announcing the UC Treasurer's halting of investment into South Africa until a divestment policy is decided. <i>Office of the President University of California</i> . May 17, 1985.
Press release. Announcing the moving of a meeting to discuss UC investment in South Africa from UC Santa Barbara to the UC Extension Center in San Francisco. <i>Office of the President, University of California</i> . May 2, 1985.
Press release. Announcing a planned meeting with the Regents of UC on May 16-17 to discuss "UC investment policies as related to South Africa." <i>Office of the President, University of California</i> . May 6, 1985.
Press release. Announcing an "open microphone" Board of Regents meeting to discuss UC investment in South Africa, planned for June 10
at UCLA. <i>Office of the President, University of California</i> . May 15, 1985. Press release and list. Publishes findings of a study conducted by the Regents' Office of the Treasurer that quantifies the amount of UC

# CONTAINER LIST

dollars invested in South African-affiliated companies (features a list of). <i>Office of the President, University of California</i> . April 26, 1985.
Press release. Announces a planned meeting with the Assembly of the Academic Senate of the University of California and the UC President to present a "Statement on Preparation in Natural Science Expected of Entering College Freshmen" planned for May 8. April 29, 1985.
Press release. "Statement by Chancellor Richard C. Atkinson." Atkinson expresses sympathy for the protests against UC investment in South Africa. <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . April 25, 1985. Magazine article (incomplete). "UCSD's 25 <sup>th</sup> : The Making of a Great
University." San Diego Magazine. October 1985.
Newspaper article. "The Push for Divestment – Parallels to the 60s?"
Newspaper article. "New chancellor at UCSD will focus on diversity and quality." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . September 30, 2004.
Notice of meeting. "Location: Lawrence Hall of Science, Berkeley Campus. Date: May 16, 1985."
Newspaper article. "The case against disinvestment." <i>San Diego Tribune</i> .
Newspaper article. "UCSD students to continue South Africa protest." <i>San Diego Tribune.</i>
 Document. "The Sullivan Principles."
Press release. Regarding a report on UC investments in South Africa that is under way. <i>Office of the President, University of</i> California. April 26, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD minority policies spark student sit-in." Re: Emory Tolbert & Robert Tambuzi. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 4, 1981.
Newspaper article. "Professor denied tenure at UCSD." Re: Emory Tolbert. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 2, 1981.
Newspaper article. "UCSD unrest runs deep." Re: Emory Tolbert. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . 1981.
Newspaper article and political cartoon. "UCSD protest: Divestiture becomes a test of endurance." Re: South African apartheid. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 2, 1985.
Photograph with caption. "Blast 'em." Re: Cleaning graffiti by the Underground Paisley Army.
Newspaper article. "Speakers blast apartheid state: UCSD protest goes into third week." Re: South African apartheid. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article (2 copies). "Closed meeting creates confusion." Re: Committee on Educational Policy. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "February 12, 1981."
Newspaper article. "Students protest PLO talk." Re: Hatem Husseini & Palestinian Liberation Organization. "February 19, 1981."
Newspaper article. "Charges to be filed for sit-in." Re: Emory Tolbert. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 11, 1981.
Newspaper article (editorial). "Restraint, reason will lessen crisis." Re: Iran hostage crisis. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 15, 1979.

Newspaper article. "[] meanwhile, students protest racism." Re:
Affirmative action policy.
Newspaper article. "Downtown protest rally vexes Iranian student."
Re: Iran hostage crisis. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . c. November 1979.
Newspaper article. "UCSD campus calm in face of crisis." Re: Iran
hostage crisis.
Newspaper article (editorial). "Protest of Reagan blind and unfair." Re:
Ronald Reagan. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 22, 1981.
Newspaper article. "1 <sup>st</sup> day in office: Students blast Reagan." <i>La Jolla</i>
Light. "January 22, 1981."
Newspaper article. "Students trek north to protest." Re: South African
apartheid. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . May 16, 1985. Newspaper article. "Trouble brews over beer ad." Re: UCSD Guardian &
Associated Student Council. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "Students reject McElroy offer." Re: Vending
machine revenues. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 19, 1979."
Newspaper article. "Demonstrators protest use of laboratory research
animals." La Jolla Light. May 3, 1984.
Newspaper article. "UCSD turnout for anti-nuke rally sparse." Re:
Alliance for Survival. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 27, 1983.
Newspaper article. "Union awaits word from board on UC workers."
Re: American Federation for State, County, and Municipal Employees.
La Jolla Light. October 25, 1979.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Physicians, teachers, students rally
in rain; Support for nuclear freeze ballot initiative expressed." Re:
Proposition 12. October 28.
Newspaper article. "Students stage small protest over new dean." Re:
Richard Attiyeh. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 8, 1982.
Newspaper article. "26 more may join lawsuit." Re: Abortion lawsuit.
"February 14, 1980."
Newspaper article. "Protest draws 2,000 as students battle draft call."
Re: Proclamation 4771. "February 14, 1980."
Newspaper article (incomplete headline). "-udents for help." Re:
Proclamation 4771. "February 21, 1980."
Photograph with caption. "They Refuse." Re: Abortion lawsuit. <i>La Jolla</i>
Light. April 24, 1980.
Newspaper article. "UCSD students respond to military coup in Chile."
October 11, 1973. Newspaper article "Pickets protest animal research" Poi San Diego
Newspaper article. "Pickets protest animal research." Re: San Diego Animal Welfare Coalition & School of Medicine. "November 19, 1981."
Newspaper article (2 copies). "Uphill battle for UCSD's handicapped."
La Jolla Light. November 20, 1980.
Newspaper article. "8 students guilty in UCSD incident." Re: Disruption
of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "May 27, 1976."
Newspaper article. "Hearings end for 10 UCSD students." Re:

	Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "April 15, 1976."
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "Disciplinary hearings on again at UCSD." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "April 8, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Students may appeal decision." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "June 10, 1976."
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "Hearing date set for UC students." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "January 22, 1975."
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "UCSD case against 10 undecided." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "March 11, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "UC president to testify." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "February 19, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Accused students walk out." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "March 11, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Saxon comments on attack." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. December 4, 1975.
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "Hearings continue at UCSD." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "February 26, 1976."
	Newspaper article (attached to above). "UCSD hearing delayed." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "February 5, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Hearings continue at UCSD." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "February 26, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "Students hassle UC's president." Re: Disruption of David Saxon Q&A over UC ties to the CIA. "November 27, 1975."
	Newspaper article. "Trouble brewing; Campus force studies cops." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 5, 1981.
Women's Issues	
	Document (2 pages, annotated). "The UCSD Student Safety Awareness
	Program" Re: Mary Virga, raising awareness about date rape.
	Pamphlet. "Sexual Harassment: A Student Guide." <i>Student Safety Awareness Program, UCSD</i> .
	Document. "Bernice Resnick Sandler." Re: Gives summary of Sandler's
	career and accomplishments. Association of American Colleges.
	Publication request form. "The Classroom Climate: A Chilly One For Women?" <i>Project on the Status and Education of Women</i> .
	Publication request form. "Sexual Harassment On Campus: Information Available." Re: The Sexual Harassment Packet. <i>Project on the Status and</i> <i>Education of Women</i> .
	Newspaper article. "Lecturer to address the subject of sexual harassment in the academic community." Re: Bernice Sandler. <i>UCSD</i>

	Cuardian 1000
	Guardian. 1988.
	Publication request form. "In Case of Sexual Harassment: A Guide for
	Women Students." <i>Project on the Status and Education of Women</i> .
	Booklet. "Selected Activities Using 'The Classroom Climate: A Chilly
	One For Women?" Project on the Status and Education of Women.
	Report (incomplete). "Sexual Harassment and Other Sex Discrimination."
	<ul> <li>Legislative document. "Assembly Concurrent Resolution No. 46 – Relative to rape on university or college campuses." <i>California State Assembly</i>. September 14, 1987.</li> <li>Lecture transcript (attached to letter from Chips Dreilinger). "Bernice</li> </ul>
	Sandler [] Notes from Talk at UCSD on January 28, 1988."
	Pamphlet (2 copies). "Publications About Women On Campus." <i>Project</i>
	on the Status and Education of Women.
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD sex discrimination claim denied."
	Re: Maryann Herbenar. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . July 24, 1980.
	Newspaper article. "Sex bias charge: Ex-aide wants hearing." Re:
	Maryann Herbenar. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "August 7, 1980."
	Newspaper article. "100 gather at UCSD:" Campus security draws
	crowd." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 19, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "McElroy aide wins discrimination fight." Re:
	Maryann Herbenar."
	Newspaper article. "Bikini hitchers 'invite trouble'." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 7, 1973.
	Newspaper article. "Abortion decision appeal?" Re: Abortion lawsuit. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	Newspaper article. "Abortion policy raises flack." La Jolla Light.
	Newspaper article. "More join UCSD lawsuit." Re: Abortion lawsuit. "April 26, 1979."
	Newspaper article. "26 are excluded; May not join abortion suit." Re: Abortion lawsuit. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 13, 1980.
	Newspaper article. "Abortion foes will sue UCSD." Re: Abortion lawsuit. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "February 14, 1980."
	Newspaper article. "Abortion called key to women's rights." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 1, 1979.
	Newspaper article. "Attack sparks campus action." Re: Self-defense talk
	for women. La Jolla Light. March 12, 1981.
Sports	
50000	Newspaper article. "Triton netters whip Crusaders twice." Re: Men's tennis team & men's baseball team.
	Photograph with caption: "A line of men take part in karate exercises
	at the national karate camp held last week at UCSD." "July 24, 1980."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD initiates summer sports camp for young people." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 29, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Sweet, Kobayashi state their cases for resignation."

Re: Judy Sweet & Bert Kobayashi. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . Before 1984.
Newspaper article. "New coach, pool forsee [sic] 'new wave'." Re: Tom
Olivo & Community Aquatics Diving Club. "December 22, 1983."
Newspaper article. "Swimmers excel at meet – unofficially; UC San
Diego's new status costs some points at Junior Olympic meet." Re:
Community Aquatics Swim Team & Laura King.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Morioka, Larralde lead Swim San
Diego at Olympic Trials." Re: Tim Morioka. Chris Larralde, Craig Dinkle,
Kathy Hall, & Rick Shipherd.
Newspaper article. "Nomad vet sparks Tritons." Re: Thein Nguyen &
men's soccer team.
Newspaper article. "Tennis camps for children held at UCSD." Re: Liz
LaPlante & Steve Mott. July 26, 1984.
Newspaper article. "UCSD's 'other' teams; Soccer clubs getting their
kicks in." Re: UCSD Soccer Club. La Jolla Light. November 10, 1983.
Newspaper article. "Trip to China wasn't same ol' game." Re: Baseball
team. La Jolla Light. January 6, 1983.
Newspaper article. "UCSD loses volleyball title; La Verne comes back to
beat Tritons in final." Re: Women's volleyball team vs. La Verne
University. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 9, 1982.
Newspaper article. "Triton volleyball team makes its point." Re:
Women's volleyball team vs. Loyola Marymount University. La Jolla
<i>Light</i> . "October 21, 1982."
Newspaper article. "UCSD volleyball: Looking to improve on a
championship year." Re: Women's volleyball team. La Jolla Light.
"September 9, 1982."
Newspaper article (incomplete). "UCSD sports teams battle financial
foes; It takes more than a ball and net to play."
Newspaper article. "UCSD loses, 70-59; Triton 5 drops important
contest." Re: Men's basketball team vs. California Baptist University. La
Jolla Light. February 5, 1981.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Cecilia on target." Re: Women's
tennis team. La Jolla Light. February 5, 1981.
Newspaper article. "Tritons win big one over San Diego State." Re:
Men's swim team. "January 29, 1981."
Newspaper article. "2 Tritons named All-American netters." Re: Paul
Metsch, Jon Rosenberg, & men's tennis team.
Newspaper article. "Triton cagers home again." Re: Men's basketball
team vs. Biola College. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 15, 1981.
Newspaper article (attached to above). "Tritons lose close game." Re:
Men's basketball team vs. Azusa Pacific University. "January 29, 1981."
Newspaper article. "Triton 9 ends long season with big win." Re: Men's
basketball team vs. University of San Diego.
Newspaper article. "Accident mars UCSD baseball game." Re: Bob
 Allen. April 3, 1980.

Newspaper article. "Outmanned Tritons drop another one." Re: Men's basketball team vs. Point Loma Nazarene University. "January 22, 1981."
Newspaper article (attached to above). "Chargers open training camp at UCSD Saturday."
Newspaper article. "Four Triton netters honored by district." Re: Paul Metsch, Jon Rosenberg, Everett Gee, & Bill Hein (men's tennis team). "May 15, 1980."
Newspaper article. "UCSD sports scene; \$3,000 given for athletics." Re: Badminton, women's volleyball, men's water polo, men's soccer, men's basketball, & field hockey teams. "October 25, 1975."
Newspaper article. "UCSD sports scene; 5 early-fall teams fielded." Re: Men's soccer, men's water polo, women's volleyball, badminton, women's field hockey, & men's basketball teams. October 16, 1975.
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Ladies soccer team bounces back; UCSD team turns it around following an abysmal 0-4 start."
Newspaper article (incomplete). "UCSD shells La Verne on way to playoff bid." Re: Men's baseball team vs. La Verne University.
Newspaper article. "Serrano 9 <sup>th</sup> at nationals." Re: John Serrano & NAIA national track and field championships.
Newspaper article. "UCSD spikers confident of continuing success." Re: Women's volleyball team.
Newspaper article. "UCSD students mull rec center—again." Re: Recreation, Intramural, and Athletic Complex (RIMAC). <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 23, 1981.
Newspaper article (attached to above). "Water wins." Re: Women's water polo. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 23, 1981.

#### RG005 – Subject Files (Large) Collection Box 20.2 – UC San Diego

University	
Publications	
Tubications	Magazine. Perspectives: Research at the University of California, San Diego. 1986.
	Booklet (3 copies). "University of California, San Diego." c. late 1980s. Magazine. <i>UCSD Contact</i> . Vol. I, No. 1. January-February 1970.
	Magazine. UCSD Contact. Vol. I, No. 2.
	Booklet. "UCSD Pocket Facts and Statistics." 1986-1987.
	Newsletter. <i>IGCC Newsletter</i> . Volume 1, No. 1. Fall 1983.
	Newsletter. <i>IGCC Newsletter</i> . Volume 1, No. 2. Winter 1984.
	Newsletter. IGCC Newsletter. Volume 1, No. 3. Spring 1984.
	Newsletter article. "President's Report." Re: Medical Modernization Act of 2003. <i>Chronicles</i> . April 2003.
	Newsletter article (incomplete). Re: Roger Revelle's efforts to realize UCSD. <i>Chronicles</i> . April 2004.
	Pamphlet. "University of California, San Diego: In the ranks of the top ten." Re: Lists the national ranking of several departments and programs of UCSD.
	Booklet (report). "The State of the Art: Quality Teaching and Learning Depend on Commitment to Brilliant Research." <i>University of California,</i> <i>San Diego</i> .
	Booklets (2 copies). Briefly describes UCSD's student life, colleges, and other general information. 1966.
Stuart Collection	
	Newspaper article. "The lights aren't out on neon atop Mandell." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> June 20, 1985.
	Pamphlet. " <i>Snake Path,</i> Alexis Smith." Invitation to event commemorating the completion of Alexis Smith's <i>Snake Path.</i> Event planned for October 24, 1992.
	Newspaper article. "'Snake Path' Newest Addition to UCSD's Stuart Collection." " <i>The UCSD Guardian</i> , October 26, 1992."
	Newspaper article. "Art panel retouches university." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	Letter to the editor. "UCSD neon project draws comment." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection.
	Newspaper article. "Neon presentation fails to sway local groups." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 13, 1984.
	Newspaper article. "Neon art project planned: Question: How will La

Jollans react?" Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 11, 1984.
Newspaper article. "Neon sculpture would tell La Jolla of 7 virtues, sins." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>San Diego Union</i> . October 13, 1984.
Newspaper article. "Neon – glowing debate: King faults hasty reaction to project." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 25, 1984.
Newspaper article. "Inc. is enticed by neon: Project wins a few converts Monday." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 6, 1984.
Newspaper article. "Planned neon sculpture moved to UCSD interior." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "September 10, 1987."
Document. "Bruce Nauman Neon Sculpture Proposal: General Description." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman, Stuart Collection. "1984."
Press release (annotated). Notes that Bruce Nauman's planned art installation, <i>Vices and Virtues</i> , would violate San Diego Municipal Code. <i>Councilman Bill Mitchell</i> . October 18, 1984.
Press release (annotated). "Bruce Nauman Neon Sculpture, 'Vices and Virtues' Fact Sheet." September 14, 1988.
Pamphlet. "The Stuart Collection: University of California, San Diego." Brief overview of the collection. 1987-1988.
Press release. "Bruce Nauman's Neon Sculpture To Be Inaugurated October 28." <i>UCSD News</i> . October 10, 1988.
Magazine article. "San Diego: Big Bird on Campus." Re: Stuart Collection history. <i>The Nation</i> .
Newspaper article (incomplete). "Blazing a path for neon art." Re: Mary Beebe. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "Viewer's Discomfort a Natural Reaction to the Neon in UCSD Theater Sculpture." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman. <i>Los</i> <i>Angeles Times</i> . February 10, 1985.
Documents (2). Describes various art proposals, both rejected and accepted, for installation as part of the Stuart Collection. Before 1985. Newspaper article. "Art as big as all outdoors." <i>San Diego Union</i> .
February 17, 1985. Newspaper article. "Meeting of art, nature." San Diego Union. February
17, 1985. Newspaper article. "UCSD Neon Sculpture Plan Giving La Jollans the
Jitters." Re: <i>Vices and Virtues</i> by Bruce Nauman. Newspaper article. "A Majestic Sculpture Garden At UCSD: Campus To
Be Transformed in '80s." <i>San Diego Union</i> . "October 23, 1980." Newspaper article. "Campus To Become Garden Where Sculpture
Grows." San Diego Union. "December 21, 1980."

	Newspaper article. "UCSD Sculpture Collection: Heroic vision becomes reality." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "November 12, 1981.
	Captioned photo. "Mrs. Joan Mondale Visits UCSD Campus."
	Magazine article. "Museum Without Walls."
	Newspaper article. "Only man can make a tree that sings." Re: <i>Trees</i> by
	Terry Allen. La Jolla Light.
	Pamphlet. "Stuart Collection." Re: Overview of entire collection. c. 2018.
	Newspaper article. "Sculptures turn UCSD campus into 'museum
	without walls'." Re: <i>Sun God</i> by Niki de St. Phalle & <i>Two Running Violet V</i>
	<i>Forms</i> by Robert Irwin. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 21, 1982.
Student	
Organizations	
0	Newspaper article. "Sororities surface at UCSD." Re: Alpha Omicron Pi,
	Sigma Kappa, & Delta Gamma. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 9, 1981.
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "A nightlight for UCSD." Re: Joe's Escort
	Service. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 26, 1979."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD Greek system growing rapidly." Re: Delta
	Sigma Phi, Sigma Kappa, Alpha Omicron Pi, Pi Kappa Phi, & Alpha
	Epsilon Pi. University City Light. June 9, 1988.
	Newspaper article. "Run-off vote will decide UCSD student leader." Re:
	Associated Students. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 30, 1987."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD's 'Dial Info' is largest tape information library
	in the state." "August 20, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "Indian students threaten lawsuit." Re: Native
	American Student Association. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 11, 1979.
	Newspaper article & series of photographs (7). "Teetering for two." Re:
	Multiple Sclerosis fundraising event by Tau Kappa Epsilon. La Jolla
	<i>Light</i> . April 28, 1983.
	Newspaper article. "Father Burke sermon opts for women priests." Re:
	Eugene Burke & Newman Center Catholic Community at UCSD. La Jolla
	<i>Light.</i> "July 24, 1980."
	Newspaper article. "Life in the campus newsroom." Re: UCSD Guardian.
	La Jolla Light. October 4, 1979.
	Newspaper article. "Phi Beta Kappa now at UCSD." December 30, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "Fired UCSD editor reinstated Tuesday." Re: David
	Buchbinder & the Triton Times. "May 9, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "Students use junk to create new kind of music." Re:
	ID Project. March 18, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "Triton Times' editor appeals 'April Fool'." Re: David
	Buchbinder. "April 18, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "Mr. President; A call for more involvement." Re:
	Carlos Montalvo & Associated Students. "May 10, 1979."
	Packet. "Background; Brief History of the International Center." Re:
	Proposal for the expansion of the International Center.
	Pamphlet. "Community Contact Program." Re: Exchange student host

	program. Friends of the International Center.
	Pamphlet. "A New Wing For The International Center." <i>Friends of the</i>
	International Center & Oceanids.
	Pamphlet. "Host Family Program." Friends of the International Center.
	Pamphlet. "Internatl. Coop. Nursery School." <i>Friends of the International</i>
	Center. c. 1984.
	Pamphlet. "Friends of the International Center at UC San Diego."
	Booklet. "UCSD Oceanids: 2002 – 2004." Directory of Oceanids
	members. 2002-2004.
	Booklet. "UCSD Women, Oceanids, 1995-1996." General information
	about the Oceanids' history and directory of members. 1996
	Booklet. "Directory Update: Oceanids, Jan 1996." January 1996.
School of	
Medicine &	
Hospitals	
	White folder. "Media Kit." Contains the following:
	Press release. "Fact Sheet, Children's Hospital & Health Center."
	Press release (2 copies). "UCSD, Children's To Amalgamate Pediatric
	Programs." January 29 & 31, 1986.
	Newspaper article. "Administrators named at medical school." Re: Paul
	Jagger & Terence Davidson.
	Newspaper article. "Baby power: Teaching baby to read before he's 2." Re: Gloria Cliffords. <i>La Jolla Light.</i> August 13, 1983.
	Newspaper article. "Friedman named academic dean at medical school." Re: Paul Friedman. "December 24, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "UCSD launches Institute for Healthful Aging." Re: Edwin Seegmiller. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 10, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "Program tries to help Huntington's victims." Re: Doris Trauner & the San Diego Center for Genetically-Determined Neurological Diseases. "November 26, 1981."
	Newspaper article. "Ottersons donate \$250,000." Re: Anne Otterson, William Otterson, & UCSD Cancer Center. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "February 4, 1982."
	Newspaper article. "No one's talking about proposed hospital; Scripps Clinic, UCSD silent; health officials reserving judgement." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
	Newspaper article. "UCSD lactation clinic hits milestone." Re: Audrey Naylor. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 1, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Petersdorf: Teaching hospitals will be affected by
	budget cuts." Re: Robert Petersdorf. La Jolla Light. December 17, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD-Community Problems; Medical chief reports."
	Re: John Moxley III. September 13, 1973.
	Newspaper article. "\$17 million project for medical school." Re: Medical
	Teaching Facility (School of Medicine) & Clinical Teaching Facility
	(Medical Center Hillcrest). January 23, 1975.
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "Drive starts to finance cancer center."

	27 1002 "
	27, 1993." Neuropen article "Neur UCSD Cancer Center energy" Re: Meaner
	Newspaper article. "New UCSD Cancer Center opens." Re: Moores Cancer Center (UCSD Health La Jolla Campus). <i>La Jolla Village News</i> . April 7, 2005.
	Newspaper article. "Regents approve new UCSD hospital in La Jolla." Re: UCSD Health La Jolla Campus. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "July 21, 1988."
	Illustration (map). Caption: "Scale drawing shows location of satellite medical facility for UCSD Medical Center to be built on east campus of University of California, San Diego. Note Interstate 5 at left." Re: UCSD Health La Jolla Campus. c. 1988-1991.
	Newspaper article. "UC library to be dedicated today." Re: Medical Center Library (Medical Center Hillcrest). <i>La Jolla Light</i> . August 20, 1981.
	Newspaper article. "UCSD offers campus as site for mental facility." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 24, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Hospital obtains super scanner." Re: CAT scanner (Medical Center Hillcrest). "February 12, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "\$3.9 million building approved." Re: Clinical Teaching Facility (Medical Center Hillcrest). "February 21, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "Medical Center adds two units." Re: Family Medical Center & Primary Care Center (Medical Center Hillcrest). "November 18, 1976."
	Newspaper article. "La Jollan Ciancimino's gift will aid hospital in treating leukemia." Re: Jim Ciancimino & cytocentrifuge (Medical Center Hillcrest). <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 25, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Trauma Center's dedication Sunday." Re: Medical Center Hillcrest. February 5, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "Rehabilitation Unit; University College awarded \$231,000." Re: Medical Center Hillcrest. "August 29, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "University Hospital cancer unit in use." Re: Linear accelerator & Carl von Essen (Medical Center Hillcrest). "January 3, 1974."
	Newspaper article. "University Hospital starts \$4.2 million care facility." Re: Ambulatory Care Facility (Medical Center Hillcrest). "August 7, 1975."
Planning & Management	
	Newsletter article. "University of California, La Jolla: a dream today – a reality tomorrow through proper planning." <i>Union Title Trust Topics</i> . Volume 13, No. 3. May – June 1959.
	Newspaper article. "Revelle: University Community Plan 'shows bad faith'." Re: Roger Revelle. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 9, 1982.
	Newspaper article. "Work Under Way On University City: Community Of 100,000 Is Planned Around La Jolla Campus." <i>San Diego Union</i> . February 21, 1960.

Booklet. "University of California, San Diego Annual Financial Report, 1997." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> .
Newspaper article. "Expansion plans for UCSD are steadily under way." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . January 20, 2005.
Press release. "UCSD Proposes Development Of Conference Center /
Hotel." University of California, San Diego.
 Draft Environmental Impact Report. "East Campus Graduate Housing." November 8, 2004.
Document. "UCSD Long Range Development Plan And Environmental Impact Report." 2004.
Map. Depicts proposed site for "Black Box Studio Theatre." " <i>La Jolla Light</i> , April 28, 1989."
CD. "2004 Long Range Development Plan, Draft Environmental Impact Report." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . May 2004.
Document. "UCSD Capital Project Update." Includes list of projects under construction and map. "2004-2005."
Newspaper article. "Atkinson wins round in trolley route dispute." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 19, 1987.
Pamphlet. "2004 Long Range Development Plan." 2004.
Correspondence (email). From L. Smith. "UCSD Expansion Public Comment." September 5, 2003.
Correspondence (email). From Penelope Bourk. "Upcoming review of UCSD 2004 Long Range Development Plan." August 22, 2003.
Document. "La Jolla CDP Review Committee Consent Agenda, August 2003." August 12, 2003.
Document. "La Jolla Town Council Land Use Committee Agenda, September 2, 2003."
Document. "La Jolla Town Council Land Use Committee Minutes, March 4, 2003."
Document (packet). "Notice of Preparation – Draft Environmental Report: UCSD 2004 Long Range Development Plan." <i>University of</i> <i>California, San Diego</i> . August 1, 2003.
Document (packet). "2004 Long Range Development Plan." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . August 25, 2003.
Document (packet). "Revised Notice of Preparation – Environmental Impact Report: 2004 Long Range Development Plan." <i>University of</i> <i>California, San Diego</i> . December 8, 2003.
Document (packet). "Notice of Availability – 2004 Long Range
Development Plan Draft Environmental Impact Report." <i>University of California, San Diego</i> . May 26, 2004.
Correspondence (email) and attached document (table). From Catherine Presmyk to Sherri Lightner. Email: "2004 UCSD Long Range Development Plan EIR," July 16, 2004. Table: "Summary of Implementation of 1989 LRDP EIR Mitigation Measures."
Document (packet). "Draft Environmental Impact Report for the

University of California, San Diego 2004 Long Range Development Plan." <i>Post, Buckley, Schuh and Jernigan Inc. (PBS&amp;J</i> ). May 2004.
Document (packet). "Staff Report: Consent Calendar." Description of
project: "Placement of three trailers (24 ft. X 40 ft.) for use as
temporary model charter school at university campus." June 12, 1998.
Document (Notice of completion of draft mitigated negative
declaration). "Recreational Intramural Athletic Complex (RIMAC)
Annex Project." November 24, 2004.
Newspaper article. "A Study of Growth, UCSD: New phase of building on
campus." San Diego Union. January 11, 1987.
Newspaper article. "UCSD posts \$561 million in revenues: Last fiscal
year boasts one of the largest budgets in San Diego." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
February 26, 1987.
Newspaper article. University, local leaders bullish on UCSD future." <i>San Diego Union</i> . October 13, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD heading for expansion?" Re: Engineering and
business schools. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "October 30, 1980."
Newspaper article. "Past chancellors outline UCSD's crucial needs." Re:
Roger Revelle, Herbert York, John Galbraith, William McGill, William
McElroy, & Richard Atkinson. La Jolla Light. May 14, 1981.
Newspaper article. "Accreditation review criticizes UCSD attrition rate."
La Jolla Light. July 9, 1981.
Newspaper article. "State budget cuts mean fee increases: UCSD students face possible \$300 hike by winter quarter." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
August 6, 1981.
Newspaper article. "Campus programs deserve UC funds." Re: State budget cuts. "February 12, 1981."
Newspaper article. "New focus on UCSD teaching." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . December 18, 1980.
Newspaper article. "UCSD Expects To Double…" Re: State budget cuts. "June 15, 1978."
Newspaper article (reprinted project proposal/grant application). "UCSD's proposal for a bold study of La Jolla's crisis-stage personal mobility problems."
Newspaper article. "UCSD studies traffic: Draft envisions dramatic changes." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "State of UCSD Address; Budget, enrollments assessed." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . October 6, 1983.
Newspaper article. "UCSD sees bright future in 21 <sup>st</sup> century." "La Jolla
<i>Light</i> , June 30, 1988."
Newspaper article. "Trolley to UCSD? Slowly but surely." <i>La Jolla Village News</i> . "July 22, 1999."
Newspaper article. "UCSD search down to 10." Re: Electing UCSD's
chancellor. La Jolla Light. "January 17, 1980."
 Newspaper article. "20 join UCSD board." Re: Board of Overseers, Cecil

 Green, Theodor Geisel, et al. "December 13, 1973."
Newspaper article. "UCSD wins top accreditation." Re: Western
Association of Schools and Colleges. "July 1, 1976."
Newspaper article. "UCSD report reveals material missing." Re: Physics department storeroom. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 4, 1982.
Newspaper article. "UCSD still expected to get fair shake despite lack of local regent." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "February 25, 1982."
Newspaper article. "Officials optimistic Private donations to UCSD down." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "December 17, 1981."
Newspaper article. "2 colleges, hospital; Regents OK development plan." Re: Eleanor Roosevelt College, Sixth College, Thornton Hospital, etc. "January 28, 1982."
Newspaper article. "UCSD advisors; 8 new members named to board." Re: Board of Overseers, Robert Biron, William Black, Robert Jackson, Harold Keen, Elinor Oatman, Grant Sharp, Frances Tolbert, & Karl ZoBell. "October 8, 1974."
Newspaper article. "UCSD proposals 'ridiculous'." Re: Lewis Mayhew report to CA legislature on UC as a research institution. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "April 5, 1973."
Newspaper article. "Welfare costs cut at UCSD." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 8, 1973.
Newspaper article. "University's growth depends on many factors." "January 7, 1988."
Newspaper article. "Search for new leader." Re: Formation of committee to elect new UCSD chancellor. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . August 23, 1979.
Letter. From Millard Smith (La Jolla Town Council) to Donald McLaughlin (University of California Regents). Re: Smith pushes McLoughlin to name the proposed San Diego UC campus "University of California at La Jolla." April 13, 1960.
Document (attached to above). "The Regents of the University." Re: List of UC Regents and officers.
City ordinances (2, formerly stapled to above). "Ordinance No. 8281" & "Ordinance No. 8282." Re: Authorize the conveyance of the entirety of Pueblo Lot 1324 to the University of California. <i>City of San Diego</i> . April 8, 1960.
Ballot propositions (formerly stapled to above). "Proposition D" & "Proposition E." Re: Ordinances 8281 & 8282.
Petition (attached to above). From David Coleman (representing La Jolla residents) to the La Jolla Town Council. Re: Coleman protests the purchase of residential property by the UC. May 2, 1960.
Letter (3 copies). From various La Jolla Town Council representatives to various UC representatives. Re: The Town Council pushes the UC to name their proposed San Diego campus "University of California at La Jolla." October 12, 1960.
Document. "Resolution Of The Parks & Beaches Committee, La Jolla

	Town Council."
	Document. "A Special Report – Confidential; Subject: Naming of University of California in La Jolla." Re: UC Regents' decision to change the university name from UC La Jolla to UC San Diego. <i>La Jolla Town</i> <i>Council.</i> c. January 1-16, 1961.
	Newspaper article (reprinted, formerly stapled to above). "What's In a Name, Besides Heat?" Re: Controversy over the naming of UCSD. " <i>El Cajon Valley News</i> , November 17, 1960."
	Newspaper article (reprinted, formerly stapled to above). "Confusing the Issue; A Case of Political Pressure." Re: Controversy over the naming of UCSD. " <i>San Diego Union</i> , November 22, 1960."
	Document (formerly stapled to above). "The Regents of the University of California." Re: List of names and mailing addresses of the UC Regents. January 1, 1961.
	Manila folder (associated with above). "up-to-date 'Meti'steroid biblio- file always containing the latest information on the original 'Meti'steroids." <i>Schering</i> . 1957.
	Correspondence. From Miles Bowler to Lorraine Parsons. Re: "Audit report on Third College Dean's Office." November 10, 1987.
San Diego Supercomputer Center (SDSC)	
	Newspaper article. "Accounting for a supercomputer; Getting private industry to interfere with academics." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 27, 1986.
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "Governor drops county tax on Supercomputer." Re: George Deukmejian, SB 2584, & AB 4440. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "October 13, 1988."
	Press release. Re: The allocation of \$6 million in state revenue by governor, George Deukmejian, for a graphics and animation facility at SDSC (AB 4440) and extending its contract to the National Science Foundation. <i>SDSC</i> . October 3, 1988.
	Newspaper article. "Governor drops political plum in Democratic lap; Killea district gets \$1 million in park funds." Re: George Deukmejian & AB 4440. <i>San Diego Union</i> . October 2, 1988.
	Letter. From Gregory Smith (SD County Assessor) to George Deukmejian (CA governor). Re: Smith requests Deukmejian to veto property tax exemptions for the SDSC (SB 2584). <i>County of San Diego</i> . August 19, 1988.
	Legislation. "Senate Bill No. 2584." Re: Property tax exemption for the SDSC (SB 2584). February 19, 1988.
	Newspaper article. "Defining supercomputer proves to be taxing dilemma." Re: SB 2584. <i>San Diego Tribune</i> . August 11, 1988.
	Newspaper article (2 copies). "Super snowball keeps rolling; SD Supercomputer Center looking for more industrial participants." <i>La</i>

Jolla Light. July 2, 1987.
Press release. Re: Supercomputing Summer Institute. <i>SDSC</i> . August 8, 1988.
Packet. Re: Press release (copy of above), fact sheet, and schedule for the Supercomputing Summer Institute. August 8, 1988.
Document. "San Diego Supercomputer Center Fact Sheet." August 1986. Speech transcript. "Remarks Prepared For Delivery By Dr. Sidney Karin, Director, San Diego Supercomputer Center, At Florida State University Conference Center." Re: Construction of the SDSC and plans for the Center. June 10, 1985.
Speech transcript. "Remarks By Dr. Sidney Karin, Director, At The Dedication Of The San Diego Supercomputer Center." September 8, 1986.
Press release. Re: Initiation of user services at the SDSC. <i>SDSC</i> . December 20, 1985.
Press release (attached to above). "Construction of the San Diego Supercomputer Center officially began yesterday" <i>SDSC</i> . June 6, 1985.
Press release (2 copies, one attached to above). "A national supercomputer center will be established in San Diego, one of four announced by the National Science Foundation today" <i>SDSC</i> . February 25, 1985.
Document (attached to above). "Statement of Governor George Deukmejian on the San Diego Supercomputer Center." February 22, 1985.
Press release. "\$1 Million pledge; Aerojet General Becomes First Industrial Associate Of Supercomputer Center." <i>Aerojet General</i> . March 18, 1986.
Booklet. "The CRAY X-MP Series of Computer Systems." <i>Cray Research Inc.</i> 1984.
 Booklet. "The Cray X-MP Series of Computer Systems." <i>Cray Research Inc.</i> 1985.
Newspaper article. "Agency agrees: UCSD is super; \$100 million computer to be on campus." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Press release. "Facsimile; National Science Foundation Press Release." Re: The selection of four institutions to receive funds to establish supercomputer centers. February 25, 1985.
Press release. "Press Briefing Material; San Diego Supercomputer Center." February 25, 1985.
Pamphlet. "This is GA Technologies; Setting the pace in energy technology." <i>General Atomics Technologies Inc.</i> May 1984.
Pamphlet. "This is GA Technologies; Setting the pace in energy technology." <i>General Atomics Technologies Inc.</i> September 1985.
White folder. Contains information on General Atomics on the inside of one sleeve. November 1982.
Packet. "An Overview Of The San Diego Supercomputer Center;

	Administration, Hardware, Operating Systems, Availability, Networking, Software, Documents, Consulting, Training, Allocation Policy, Researched Activities, Phonelist, Application Forms Inside." <i>SDSC</i> . August 1, 1986.
	Speech transcript. "The following is the text of Governor George Deukmejian's remarks at the dedication of the San Diego Supercomputer Center today" <i>Office of the Governor</i> . September 8, 1986.
	Document. "Research Highlights At The San Diego Supercomputer Center."
	<ul><li>Event program. "Dedication Program." SDSC. September 8, 1986.</li><li>Pamphlet. "Where man's intellect combines with the supercomputer to unlock the secrets of science." SDSC.</li></ul>
	Packet. "San Diego Supercomputer Center Summer Institute; SDSC Overview, Wayne Pfeiffer." <i>SDSC</i> . August 1986.
	White folder. "Scientific Computer Systems Corporation SCS-40." Re: Includes specifications for the SCS-40's various hardware and software components.
	Black folder. "San Diego Supercomputer Center." Re: General information on the SDSC. <i>SDSC</i> .
UCSD - Newsletters: Chronicles	
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume I, No. 3. March 2002.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume I, No. 4. April 2002.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume I, No. 5. May 2002.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume II, No.2. November 2002.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume II, No. 3. January 2003.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume II, No. 5. March 2003.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume III, No. 1. October 2003.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume III, No. 2. December 2003.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume III, No. 3. January 2004.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume III, No. 4. March 2004.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume III, No. 5. April 2004.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume III, No. 6. May 2004.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume IV, No. 1. October/November 2004.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume IV, No. 2. January/February 2005.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume IV, No. 3. March 2005.
	Newsletters (2). <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume IV, No. 4. April 2005.
	Newsletters (2). <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume IV, No. 5. May 2005.
	Newsletters (2). <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume V, No. 1. September 2005.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume V, No. 2. December 2005.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume V, No. 3. February 2006. Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume V, No. 4. April 2006.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume VI, No. 1. September 2006.
	Newsletter, on oncies, volume vi, No. 1. September 2000.

	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume VI, No. 2. November 2006.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume VI, No. 3. February 2007.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume VI, No. 4. April 2007.
	Newsletters (2). Chronicles. Volume VII, No. 1. September 2007.
	Newsletters (2). <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume VII, No. 2. November 2007.
	Newsletters (2). <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume VII, No. 3. January 2008.
	Newsletters (2). Chronicles. Volume VII, No. 4. March 2008.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume VIII, No. 1. September 2008.
	Newsletters (2). Chronicles. Volume VIII, No. 2. November 2008.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume VIII, No. 4. March 2009.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume IX, No. 1. September 2009.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume IX, No. 2. November 2009.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume IX, No. 3. February 2010.
	Newsletter. Chronicles. Volume IX, No. 4. April 2010.
	Newsletter. <i>Chronicles</i> . Volume X, No. 3. February 2011.
UCSD (Friends of the UCSD Library)	
	Booklet. "A University in Motion." Commemorating Chancellor William McGill's inauguration. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> .
	Pamphlet. "An Invitation from The Friends of the University Library." Recruitment pamphlet. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> .
	Newsletter. Seeks volunteers to help with library jobs. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . October 1976.
	Flyer. "Second UCSD Undergraduate Student Book Collection Contest - 1976." <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . 1976.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 35. October 1976.
	Document. "Agenda [Board of Directors]." <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . March 9, 1976.
	Document. Page from container document that proposes increasing Board of Directors size from 13 to 16. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . January 1976.
	Card. "UCSD Library NEH Challenge Campaign." Contribution card "for the UCSD Library endowment."
	Event program. "Tenth Anniversary." <i>La Jolla Country Club</i> . November 19, 1974.
	Newsletter and enclosed map. Invitation to meeting of the San Diego book collectors. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . October 13, 1976.
	Correspondence (2 letters). Between John Haak and Michael Davidson. Regarding the potential purchase of a tape recorder with funds from the <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . October 28 and November 11, 1974.
	Newsletter. "Public Events Series." Announcing event discussing "Presidential Transitions" presented by Dr. Martin Shapiro. <i>Friends of</i> <i>the UCSD Library</i> . January 1977.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 51. April 1981.

	Newsletter. "Public Events Series." Announcing event discussing "The Career of Captain Kidd" presented by Dr. Robert Richie.
	Flyer. "Fifth Annual Undergraduate Book Collection Contest 1979."
	Friends of the UCSD Library. 1979.
	Newsletter. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . No. 47. April 1980.
	Newsletter and enclosed list of members of the San Diego Bibliophiles.
	Announcing time, date, and location of meeting planned for July 12, 1977. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . June 22, 1977.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 40. April 1978.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 39. January 1978.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 50. January 1981.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 32. January 1975.
	Newsletter. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . No. 32. October 1975.
	Newsletter. "Public Events Series." Announcing event discussing "Cave
	Paintings in Baja California as Art" presented by Harry Crosby. <i>Friends</i> of the UCSD Library. December 1975.
	Newsletter. Invitation to meeting, including time, date, and location. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . October 7, 1975.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 37. April 1977.
	Document. "Acquisitions Committee Policies and Procedures (draft)."
	Friends of the UCSD Library. March 24, 1977.
	Newsletter. Friends of the UCSD Library. No. 36. January 1977.
	Correspondence. From Mrs. E. Laird Landon to "Clarice and Francis." Invitation to a dinner honoring UCSD Librarian, Melvin Voigt. "September 7."
	Newsletter. "Public Events Series." Announcing a public reading of Native American poetry read by Inés Talamantez. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . May 1976.
	Newsletter. Invitation to a "reception in honor of Melvin J. Voigt upon his retirement as University Librarian of UCSD." <i>University of California,</i> <i>San Diego</i> . Event planned for September 17, 1976.
	Newsletter. Regarding the UCSD Library receiving of a Challenge Grant from the NEH and requesting donations. <i>University of California, San Diego: The University Library</i> . December 9, 1987.
	Newsletter. Invitation to "the eighth meeting of the San Diego book collectors." <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . January 10, 1977.
	Newsletter. <i>Friends of the UCSD Library</i> . No. 34. April 1976.
	Newsletter. Invitation to "meeting of the San Diego book collectors."
	Friends of the UCSD Library. May 24, 1976.
	Newspaper article. "Historian meets with 'Friends'." Re: Ramon Eduardo Ruiz. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . November 20, 1980.
UCSD – Misc.	
newspaper	
articles	
	Newspaper issue. The UCSD Guardian. Front page headline: "Dean

 suspended." Volume 58, No. 14. November 10, 1986.
Newspaper issue. The UCSD Guardian. Front page headline:
"Showdown – UC Students Challenge the Regents." Volume 55, No. 8.
April 25, 1985.
Newspaper issue. The UCSD Guardian. Front page headline: "A call to
divest." Volume 55, No. 7. April 22, 1985.
Newspaper issue (2 copies). Triton Times. Front page headline: "Is
Student Government At UCSD Legal?" Vol. 24, No. 23. February 28,
1975.
Newspaper issue. Triton Times. Front page headline: "Chancellor Asked
 to Make 6% Cut in Housing Prices Increases." Vol. 24, No. 28. March 12, 1975.
Newspaper section. "A Special Report: UCSD 25th Anniversary." San
Diego Union. October 13, 1985.
Newspaper article. "UCSD Gets Riford Grant to Develop AIDS Cure."
Newspaper article. "After 25 years: How does La Jolla view
university?" <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "October 24, 1985."
Newspaper article. "UCSD honored in news writing." "July 13, 1978."
Newspaper article. "Majestic Dominance Maintained: Millions Of
Authors Find New Homes In La Jolla." <i>San Diego Reader</i> . "January 14, 1993."
Newspaper article. "In a nuclear age, these physicians feel a social
responsibility." Re: Physicians for Social Responsibility. La Jolla Light.
April 19, 1984.
Newspaper article. "The Third will Third." Re: Marshall College name.
"March 24, 1979."
Newspaper article and editorial response. "Regents Name La Jolla's
University."
Newspaper article. "UCSD Extends Free Bus Pass to Clairemont,
Mission Beach."
Newspaper article. "Smoking restrains tightened." La Jolla Light. "May
 19, 1985."
Newspaper article. "Mousetrap propelled vehicles: UCSD engineering
students make 'rat-trap' cars." <i>University City Light</i> . December 18, 1986.
Newspaper article. "UCSD's new grad school sets application deadline."
Re: Graduate School of International Relations and Pacific Studies.
"October 30, 1986."
Newspaper article. "In time for Christmas." Re: "Chief of Staff: Twenty-
five Years of Managing the Presidency" edited by Samuel Kernell and
Samuel Popkin.
Newspaper article. "Deukmejian lobbied to appoint UC regent from San
Diego." Re: George Deukmejian. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . March 1, 1984.
Newspaper article. "Racist letters source sought." February 17, 1977.
Newspaper article. "UCSD plans to turn students into salts." Re: Shine

On schooner. La Jolla Light.	
Newspaper article. "[UCSD] hires traffic "September 13, 1984."	cop." La Jolla Light.
Newspaper article. "Police find witness to DNA Light. "August 21, 1980."	A lab break-in." <i>La Jolla</i>
Newspaper article. "UCSD will tighten DNA la	h security <sup>.</sup> Stolen virus
labeled 'no threat'." La Jolla Light. "August 14, 1	.980."
Newspaper article. "UCSD faces severe state <i>Light</i> . "February 12, 1981."	5
Newspaper article. "UCSD minority policy "November 13, 1980."	hit." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "ACLU will take UCSD meeti on Education Policy. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . February 19	-
Newspaper article (incomplete). "UCSD work	
danger." Re: David Piper. "September 4, 1980." Newspaper article. "ACLU investigating: Secre	agu casa ta court?" Da
Committee on Education Policy. "March 5, 1981	, m Li
Newspaper article (by William McElroy). "Wha	at a university means to
us today." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . April 9, 1981.	
Newspaper article. "Scripps Clinic, UCSD eyo 1981."	e closer ties." "May 7,
Newspaper article (2 copies). "UCSD campus g <i>La Jolla Light.</i> November 22, 1979.	gets low marks for fun."
Newspaper article. "UCSD ponders condo app condominiums. <i>La Jolla Light</i> .	peal." Re: Villa Tuscana
Newspaper article. "UCSD appeals condo decis condominiums. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "January 3, 1980."	
Newspaper article. "First ever at UCSD: Regents chairs." <i>La Jolla Light.</i> "September 24, 1981."	
Newspaper article. "UCSD blocks condo conver condominiums.	rsion." Re: Villa Tuscana
Newspaper article. "'Killer Bird' plays UCSD." "N	May 24, 1979."
Newspaper article. "The British are here: The	-
flies Union Jack over UCSD." Re: North Riding Jolla Light. April 5, 1984.	g Theatre Company. La
Newspaper article. "Tapes offer tips to prevent February 3, 1983.	t crimes." <i>La Jolla Light</i> .
Newspaper article. "On location at UCSD: Mo	vie producers discover
filming on campus takes 'A Minor Miracle'." <i>La</i> 1982.	-
Newspaper article. "Town Council wants land a Hillside Dr. "October 7, 1982."	as open space." Re: 7110
Newspaper article. "Students find affordable ho	ousing hard to come by."
La Jolla Light. September 2, 1982.	0
Newspaper article. "UCSD backs off condo app	peal." Re: Villa Tuscana

condominium	s. "January 24, 1980."
Newspaper ar	ticle. "Rock vs. Bach? UC entertainment battle brews." La
Jolla Light. Apr	
	rticle. "Anderson big man on campus; But other
contenders st	all at UCSD." Re: John Anderson & 1980 Republican
	resident. c. May 1980.
	ticle. "UCSD sets 'neutral' Prop 9 task force." Re: June
	& the Political Reform Act. c. April 1974.
	ticle. "UCSD's Bosendorfer – a '10' among pianos." La
Jolla Light. Apr	
	rticle. "UCSD students discuss; The perils of seeking,
	ner job." "June 17, 1976."
	article. "20,000 lights off at UCSD." Re: Energy
	efforts. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "November 13, 1975."
A A	ticle. "1,900 numbers will be changed; UCSD getting new
	" "August 29, 1974."
	ticle. "New advisory board created; UCSD students get
	nt." <i>La Jolla Light</i> . June 14, 1973.
<b>. .</b>	ticle. "Town Council-UCSD project; Tour book directs
visitors." Augu	
	ticle. "Vacationers, kids and all, expected to invade UCSD;
	c center to utilize Muir Campus." Re: Alumni Vacation
Center. March	
	ticle. "Info just a call away at UCSD." "May 3, 1979."
	ticle. "UCSD seeks bus help." Re: North County Transit
	tension. "January 22, 1975."
	ticle. "UC to hike student fee next year." "July 22, 1976."
	ticle. "Higher salaries sought for UC faculty members."
"December 1,	
	rticle. "Unions hope to organize at university." Re:
	leration of State, County, and Municipal Employees
	cal 2068. "July 5, 1979."
	rticle. "Union organizers await review." Re: AFSCME,
	Jolla Light. "August 14, 1980."
	ticle. "Unfair labor charges at UCSD." Re: AFSCME, Local
2068 & Jim Str	onski. <i>La Jolla Light</i> . "June 7, 1979."